Manuscript Division Division des manuscrits

FOSTER, Harry Ernest

MG 30, D 243

Finding Aid No. 1192 / Instrument de recherche no 1192

Prepared by Anne Goddard, with an appendix by Jack Hearfield in 1980. Revised by Colleen Dempsey of the Social and Cultural Archives Section in 1995.

Préparé par Anne Goddard, avec un appendice préparé par Jack Hearfield en 1980. Revisé par Colleen Dempsey des Archives sociales et culturelles en 1995.

TABLE OF CONTENTS

INVENTORY ENTRY ii	iii
RADIO SCRIPTS	1
CHRONOLOGICAL SUBJECT FILES	9
CANADIAN SPECIAL OLYMPICS	5
SPECIAL OLYMPICS INC. 46	6
CANADIAN SPECIAL OLYMPICS - STAFF FILES	9
CHRONOLOGICAL FILES	2
CANADA'S SPORTS HALL OF FAME	4
ADVERTISING. SUBJECT FILES	9
ADVERTISING. CLIENT FILES	1
RIDLEY COLLEGE	2
APPENDIX "A" - List of scripts in Men in Scarlet prepared by Jack Hearfield, 1980	1

INTRODUCTION

FOSTER, Harry Ernest

MG 30, D 243

Vol.	. File Subject		Date	
		RADIO SCRIPTS		
1	1	The Adventures of Jimmy Dale, 1-12	n.d.	
1	2	The Adventures of Jimmy Dale, 13-25	n.d.	
1	3	The Adventures of Jimmy Dale, 26-34	n.d.	
1	4	The Adventures of Jimmy Dale, 35-43	n.d.	
1	5	The Adventures of Jimmy Dale, 44-56	n.d.	
1	6	The Adventures of Jimmy Dale, 57-68	n.d.	
1	7	The Adventures of Jimmy Dale, 69-77	n.d.	
1	8	The Adventures of Jimmy Dale, 78-87	n.d.	
1	9	The Adventures of Jimmy Dale, 88-102	n.d.	
1	10	The Adventures of Jimmy Dale, 103-117	n.d.	
2	1	The Adventures of Jimmy Dale, 118-135	n.d.	
2	2	The Adventures of Jimmy Dale, 136-153	n.d.	
2	3	The Adventures of Jimmy Dale, 154-185	n.d.	

2		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243		
Vol.	File	Subject	Date		
2	4	Barry and Betty, 1-199	4 May 1950- 14 Feb 1951		
2	5	Barry and Betty, 200-399	20 Feb 1951- 19 May 1952		
2	6	Barry and Betty, The Song and the Story, 1-73	15 Feb 1951- 13 June 1952		
2	7	Barry and Betty, 426-525	3 Dec 1952- 8 May 1953		
3	1	Barry and Betty, 426-525	3 Dec 1952- 8 May 1953		
3	2	Bing Crosby Show, 16-17, 20-25	10 Jan 1954- 14 Mar 1954		
3	3	Bing Crosby Show, 27-35	28 Mar 1954- 23 May 1954		
3	4	Command Performance, 1-15	17 Jan 1944- 24 Apr 1944		
3	5	Command Performance, 1-15	17 Jan 1944- 24 Apr 1944		
3	6	Command Performance, 1-22	6 Nov 1944- 9 Apr 1945		
4	1	Crown Brand Sports Club, 1-44	1 Sept 1942- 28 Jan 1943		
4	2	Crown Brand Sports Club, 45-87	2 Feb 1943- 29 June 1943		
4	3	Crown Brand Sports Club, 1-42	31 Aug 1943- 20 Jan 1944		

MG 30, D 243		15 FOSTER, Harry Ernest	ა		
Vol.	File	Subject	Date		
4	4	Crown Brand Sports Club, 45-66	1 Feb 1944- 14 Apr 1944		
5	1	Crown Brand Sports Club, 67-87	18 Apr 1944- 27 June 1944		
5	2	Dunhill Cigarettes Baseball	[1954]		
5	3	Dunhill Cigarettes Mystery Time/Sports Column of the Air	[1954]		
5	4	Headliners, 51-76	28 Jan 1944- 27 Mar 1944		
5	5	Headliners, 79-99	29 Mar 1944- 19 May 1944		
5	6	Headliners, 118-119	26 Apr 1945- 27 Apr 1945		
5	7	Headliners, 156-183	20 June 1945- 27 July 1945		
5	8	Headliners, 184-215	28 July 1945- 11 Sept 1945		
5	9	Headliners, 216-235	12 Sept 1945- 9 Oct 1945		
5	10	Headliners, 236-265	10 Oct 1945- 20 Nov 1945		
5	11	Headliners, 314-338	29 Jan 1946- 2 Mar 1946		
5	12	Headliners, 339-368	5 Mar 1946- 13 Apr 1946		
5	13	Headliners, 782-804	17 Nov 1947- 18 Dec 1947		

4		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
6	1	Headliners, 802-831	15 Dec 1947- 24 Jan 1948
6	2	Headliners, 832-871	26 Jan 1948- 20 Mar 1948
6	3	Headliners, 932-962	14 June 1948- 26 July 1948
6	4	Headliners, 963-1000	27 July 1948- 16 Sept 1948
6	5	Men in Scarlet, 1-36	29 Mar 1943- 18 June 1943
6	6	Men in Scarlet, 37-49	30 Aug 1943- 27 Sept 1943
6	7	Men in Scarlet, 50-62	29 Sept 1943- 27 Oct 1943
6	8	Men in Scarlet, 63-73	29 Oct 1943- 22 Nov 1943
6	9	Men in Scarlet, 74-86	24 Nov 1943- 22 Dec 1943
7	1	Men in Scarlet, 87-112	27 Dec 1943- 10 Mar 1944
7	2	Men in Scarlet, 113-141	Mar 1944-Sept 1944
7	3	Men in Scarlet, 142-161	18 Sept 1944- 1 Nov 1944
7	4	Men in Scarlet, 162-181	3 Nov 1944- 18 Dec 1944

MIG	יש, ש בי	TOSTER, Harry Ernest	3
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
8	1	Men in Scarlet, 182-201	20 Dec 1944- 5 Feb 1945
8	2	Men in Scarlet, 202-221	7 Feb 1945- 23 Mar 1945
8	3	Men in Scarlet, 222-236	26 Mar 1945- 27 Apr 1945
8	4	Men in Scarlet, 237-273	18 Sept 1945- 22 Jan 1946
9	1	Men in Scarlet, 274-302	24 Jan 1946- 2 May 1946
9	2	Men in Scarlet, 303-335	17 Sept 1946- 7 Jan 1947
9	3	Men in Scarlet, 336-368	9 Jan 1947- 1 May 1947
10	1	Men in Scarlet, 369-402	8 Sept 1947- 15 Jan 1948
10	2	Men in Scarlet, 403-434	30 Jan 1948- 6 May 1948
10	3	Musical Nightcap	4 Oct 1944- 27 Apr 1945
11	1	The Nancy Dale Show, 101-200	20 Apr 1954- 9 Sept 1954
11	2	The Northern Electric Hour, 1-26	8 Oct 1945- 1 Apr 1946

6		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243	
Vol. File		Subject	Date	
11	3	The Northern Electric Hour, 1-26	7 Oct 1946- 31 Mar 1947	
11	4	The Northern Electric Hour, Programmes	14 Oct 1946- 3 Mar 1947	
11	5	The Northern Electric Hour, 1-26	6 Oct 1947- 29 Mar 1948	
11	6	The Northern Electric Hour, 1-26	4 Oct 1948- 28 Mar 1949	
11	7	The Northern Electric Hour, 1-26	4 Oct 1948- 28 Mar 1949	
12	1	The Northern Electric Show, 1-11, 13	8 Apr 1946- 1 July 1946	
12	2	The Northern Electric Show, 1-13	8 Apr 1946- 1 July 1946	
12	3	Orange Crush High Revue	29 Nov 1951- 9 June 1952	
12	4	Orange Crush High Revue	3 Dec 1951- 2 June 1952	
12	5	Orange Crush High Revue, CKEY	13 Oct 1952- 27 Apr 1953	
12	6	Orange Crush High Revue, CJOB	3 Nov 1952- 27 Apr 1953	
13	1	Orange Crush High Revue, CKOC	6 Nov 1952- 30 Apr 1953	
13	2	Orange Crush High Revue, CKEY 1-26	2 Nov 1953- May 1954	

MG 30, D 243		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	1		
Vol.	File	Subject	Date		
13	3	Orange Crush Safety Club (Club de sécurité), 1-21	28 Oct 1949- 17 Mar 1950		
13	4	Orange Crush Safety Club, 1-31	1949-1950		
14	1	Orange Crush Safety Club, 32-63	1949-1950		
14	2	Sonny and Susie, 1-37	2 Oct 1944- 21 Nov 1944		
14	3	Sonny and Susie, 38-74	22 Nov 1944- 12 Jan 1945		
15	1	Sonny and Susie, 75-111	15 Jan 1945- 4 Mar 1945		
15	2	Sonny and Susie, 112-149	7 Mar 1945- 27 Apr 1945		
15	3	Toronto Symphony Orchestra Pop Concerts, 1-24	26 Oct 1945- 5 Apr 1946		
15	4	Toronto Symphony Orchestra Pop Concerts, 1-26	18 Oct 1946- 11 Apr 1947		
16	1	Toronto Symphony Orchestra Pop Concerts, 1-26	24 Oct 1947- 16 Apr 1948		
16	2	Toronto Symphony Orchestra Pop Concerts, 1-27	22 Oct 1948- 22 Apr 1949		
16	3	Toronto Symphony Orchestra Pop Concerts, 1-26	1949-1950		
16	4	Toronto Symphony Orchestra Pop Concerts, 1-26	1949-1950		
16	5	Weston's Present, 1-13	6 Jan 1949- 31 Mar 1949		

8		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
16	6	What's the Answer, 1-11, 13-30	6 Oct 1945- 11 May 1946
17	1	Woman's World	28 Aug 1948- 29 Dec 1944
17	2	Woman's World	1 Jan 1945- 29 May 1945
17	3	Worth Knowing, 1-95	16 Feb 1953- 26 June 1953
18	1	Worth Knowing, 6-95	23 Feb 1953- 26 June 1953
18	2	Worth Knowing, 101-200	5 Oct 1953- 19 Feb 1954
18	3	Bon à Connaître, 101-200	[oct 1953] - 22 fev 1954
18	4	Worth Knowing, 201-270	22 Feb 1954- 28 May 1954
19	1	Worth Knowing, 201-270	22 Feb 1954- 28 May 1955
19	2	Bon à Connaître, 201-270	19 fev 1954- 28 mai 1954
19	3	Worth Knowing, 301-399	4 Oct 1954- 17 Feb 1955
19	4	Worth Knowing, 301-435	4 Oct 1954- 8 Apr 1954

MIC	ע, ע עי	FOSTER, Harry Ernest	9
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
20	1	Bon à Connaître, 301-470	4 oct 1954- 18 mai 1955
20	2	Worth Knowing, 400-470	18 Feb 1955- 27 May 1955
20	3	Worth Knowing, 436-470	11 Apr 1955- 27 May 1955
20	4	Worth Knowing, 501-624	3 Oct 1955- 22 Mar 1956
21	1	Bon à Connaître, 501-600	3 oct 1955- 7 fev 1956
21	2	Worth Knowing, 501-587	3 Oct 1955- 31 Jan 1956
21	3	Worth Knowing, 588-656	1 Feb 1956- 7 May 1956
21	4	Bon à Connaître, 601-656	20 fev 1956- 7 mai 1956
22	1	Worth Knowing, 701-770	1 Oct 1956- 4 Jan 1957
22	2	Worth Knowing, 701-770	1 Oct 1956- 4 Jan 1957
22	3	Bon à Connaître, 701-770	1 oct 1956- 4 jan 1957
22	4	Worth Knowing, 771-858	7 Jan 1957- 8 May 1957
22	5	Worth Knowing, 771-858	7 Jan 1957- 8 May 1957

10		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
23	1	Bon à Connaître, 771-858	7 jan 1957- 8 mai 1957
23	2	Worth Knowing, 901-965	30 Sept 1957- 27 Dec 1957
23	3	Worth Knowing, 901-965	22 Sept 1957- 27 Dec 1957
23	4	Bon à Connaître, 901-965	30 sept 1957- 27 dec 1958
23	5	Worth Knowing, 966-1058	30 Dec 1957- 7 May 1958
24	1	Worth Knowing, 966-1058	30 Dec 1957- 7 May 1958
24	2	Miscellaneous Scripts, Part I	n.d., 1943
24	3	Miscellaneous Scripts, Part II	n.d., 1943
24	4	Miscellaneous Scripts, Part III	n.d., 1941-1943
24	5	Miscellaneous Scripts, Part IV	n.d.

[PART I INCLUDES SCRIPTS HEADED "DRAMATIC", "NEWS", "JUVENILE", INCLUDING RKO RADIO'S "SPECIAL SERVICE FOR RADIO COMMENTATORS".

PART II INCLUDES SCRIPTS HEADED "PATRIOTIC" AND "POLITICAL", INCLUDING "OUTFITTING THE OUTFIT", "COMMAND PERFORMANCE", AND "THE ADVENTURES OF JIMMY DALE". PART III INCLUDES SCRIPTS HEADED "THE ADVENTURES OF JIMMY DALE", "MEN IN SCARLET", AND VARIOUS COMMERCIALS.]

25 1 Sonny and Susie: part 1 2 Oct. 1944

M	G	31)	D	243
TAT.	u	~		$\boldsymbol{\nu}$	473

FOSTER, Hai	rrv Ernest
-------------	------------

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
25	2	Sonny and Susie: part 2	3 Oct. 1944
25	3	Sonny and Susie: part 3	4 Oct. 1944
25	4	Sonny and Susie: part 4	5 Oct. 1944
25	5	Sonny and Susie: part 5	6 Oct. 1944
25	6	Sonny and Susie: part 6	9 Oct. 1944
25	7	Sonny and Susie: part 7	10 Oct. 1944
25	8	Sonny and Susie: part 8	11 Oct. 1944
25	9	Sonny and Susie: part 9	12 Oct. 1944
25	10	Sonny and Susie: part 10	13 Oct. 1944
25	11	Sonny and Susie: part 11	16 Oct. 1944
25	12	Sonny and Susie: part 12	17 Oct. 1944
25	13	Sonny and Susie: part 13	18 Oct. 1944
25	14	Sonny and Susie: part 14	19 Oct. 1944
25	15	Sonny and Susie: part 15	20 Oct. 1944
25	16	Sonny and Susie: part 16	23 Oct. 1944
25	17	Sonny and Susie: part 17	24 Oct. 1944
25	18	Sonny and Susie: part 18	25 Oct. 1944
25	19	Sonny and Susie: part 19	26 Oct. 1944
25	20	Sonny and Susie: part 20	27 Oct. 1944
25	21	Sonny and Susie: part 21	30 Oct. 1944
25	22	Sonny and Susie: part 22	31 Oct. 1944
25	23	Sonny and Susie: part 23	1 Nov. 1944
25	24	Sonny and Susie: part 24	2 Nov. 1944

12		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
25	25	Sonny and Susie: part 25	3 Nov. 1944
25	26	Sonny and Susie: part 26	6 Nov. 1944
25	27	Sonny and Susie: part 27	7 Nov. 1944
25	28	Sonny and Susie: part 28	8 Nov. 1944
25	29	Sonny and Susie: part 29	9 Nov. 1944
25	30	Sonny and Susie: part 30	10 Nov. 1944
25	31	Sonny and Susie: part 31	13 Nov. 1944
25	32	Sonny and Susie: part 32	14 Nov. 1944
25	33	Sonny and Susie: part 33	15 Nov. 1944
25	34	Sonny and Susie: part 34	16 Nov. 1944
25	35	Sonny and Susie: part 35	17 Nov. 1944
25	36	Sonny and Susie: part 36	20 Nov. 1944
25	37	Sonny and Susie: part 37	21 Nov. 1944
25	38	Sonny and Susie: part 38	22 Nov. 1944
25	39	Sonny and Susie: part 39	23 Nov. 1944
25	40	Sonny and Susie: part 40	24 Nov. 1944
25	41	Sonny and Susie: part 41	27 Nov. 1944
25	42	Sonny and Susie: part 42	28 Nov. 1944
25	43	Sonny and Susie: part 43	29 Nov. 1944
25	44	Sonny and Susie: part 44	30 Nov. 1944
25	45	Sonny and Susie: part 45	1 Dec. 1944
25	46	Sonny and Susie: part 46	4 Dec. 1944
25	47	Sonny and Susie: part 47	5 Dec. 1944

MG	3 0	D	243
TATO	rou	, v	473

FOSTER, Harry Ernest

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
25	48	Sonny and Susie: part 48	6 Dec. 1944
25	49	Sonny and Susie: part 49	7 Dec. 1944
25	50	Sonny and Susie: part 50	8 Dec. 1944
25	51	Sonny and Susie: part 51	11 Dec. 1944
25	52	Sonny and Susie: part 52	12 Dec. 1944
25	53	Sonny and Susie: part 53	13 Dec. 1944
25	54	Sonny and Susie: part 54	14 Dec. 1944
25	55	Sonny and Susie: part 55	15 Dec. 1944
25	56	Sonny and Susie: part 56	18 Dec. 1944
25	57	Sonny and Susie: part 57	19 Dec. 1944
25	58	Sonny and Susie: part 58	20 Dec. 1944
25	59	Sonny and Susie: part 59	21 Dec. 1944
25	60	Sonny and Susie: part 60	22 Dec. 1944
25	61	Sonny and Susie: part 61	26 Dec. 1944
25	62	Sonny and Susie: part 62	27 Dec. 1944
25	63	Sonny and Susie: part 63	28 Dec. 1944
25	64	Sonny and Susie: part 64	29 Dec. 1944
25	65	Sonny and Susie: part 65	1 Jan. 1945
25	66	Sonny and Susie: part 66	2 Jan. 1945
25	67	Sonny and Susie: part 67	3 Jan. 1945
25	68	Sonny and Susie: part 68	4 Jan. 1945
25	69	Sonny and Susie: part 69	5 Jan. 1945
25	70	Sonny and Susie: part 70	8 Jan. 1945

14		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
25	71	Sonny and Susie: part 71	9 Jan. 1945
25	72	Sonny and Susie: part 72	10 Jan. 1945
25	73	Sonny and Susie: part 73	11 Jan. 1945
25	74	Sonny and Susie: part 74	12 Jan. 1945
25	75	Sonny and Susie: part 75	15 Jan. 1945
25	76	Sonny and Susie: part 76	16 Jan. 1945
25	77	Sonny and Susie: part 77	17 Jan. 1945
25	78	Sonny and Susie: part 78	18 Jan. 1945
25	79	Sonny and Susie: part 79	19 Jan. 1945
25	80	Sonny and Susie: part 80	22 Jan. 1945
25	81	Sonny and Susie: part 81	23 Jan. 1945
25	82	Sonny and Susie: part 82	24 Jan. 1945
25	83	Sonny and Susie: part 83	25 Jan. 1945
25	84	Sonny and Susie: part 84	26 Jan. 1945
25	85	Sonny and Susie: part 85	29 Jan. 1945
25	86	Sonny and Susie: part 86	30 Jan. 1945
25	87	Sonny and Susie: part 87	31 Jan. 1945
25	88	Sonny and Susie: part 88	1 Feb. 1945
25	89	Sonny and Susie: part 89	2 Feb. 1945
25	90	Sonny and Susie: part 90	3 Feb. 1945
25	91	Sonny and Susie: part 91	6 Feb. 1945
25	92	Sonny and Susie: part 92	7 Feb. 1945
25	93	Sonny and Susie: part 93	8 Feb. 1945

MG	3 0	D	243
TATO	rou	, v	473

FOSTER, Harry Ernest

-	

Vol.	File	S	ubject	Date
25	94	Sonny and Susie: part 94		9 Feb. 1945
25	95	Sonny and Susie: part 95		12 Feb. 1945
25	96	Sonny and Susie: part 96		13 Feb. 1945
25	97	Sonny and Susie: part 97		14 Feb. 1945
25	98	Sonny and Susie: part 98		15 Feb. 1945
25	99	Sonny and Susie: part 99		16 Feb. 1945
25	100	Sonny and Susie: part 100		19 Feb. 1945
26	1	Sonny and Susie: part 101		20 Feb. 1945
26	2	Sonny and Susie: part 102		21 Feb. 1945
26	3	Sonny and Susie: part 103		22 Feb. 1945
26	4	Sonny and Susie: part 104		23 Feb. 1945
26	5	Sonny and Susie: part 105		26 Feb. 1945
26	6	Sonny and Susie: part 106		27 Feb. 1945
26	7	Sonny and Susie: part 107		28 Feb. 1945
26	8	Sonny and Susie: part 108		1 Mar. 1945
26	9	Sonny and Susie: part 109		2 Mar. 1945
26	10	Sonny and Susie: part 110		5 Mar. 1945
26	11	Sonny and Susie: part 111		6 Mar. 1945
26	12	Sonny and Susie: part 112		7 Mar. 1945
26	13	Sonny and Susie: part 113		8 Mar. 1945
26	14	Sonny and Susie: part 114		9 Mar. 1945
26	15	Sonny and Susie: part 115		12 Mar. 1945

16		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
26	16	Sonny and Susie: part 116	13 Mar. 1945
26	17	Sonny and Susie: part 117	14 Mar. 1945
26	18	Sonny and Susie: part 118	15 Mar. 1945
26	19	Sonny and Susie: part 119	16 Mar. 1945
26	20	Sonny and Susie: part 120	19 Mar. 1945
26	21	Sonny and Susie: part 121	20 Mar. 1945
26	22	Sonny and Susie: part 122	21 Mar. 1945
26	23	Sonny and Susie: part 123	22 Mar. 1945
26	24	Sonny and Susie: part 124	23 Mar. 1945
26	25	Sonny and Susie: part 125	26 Mar. 1945
26	26	Sonny and Susie: part 126	27 Mar. 1945
26	27	Sonny and Susie: part 127	28 Mar. 1945
26	28	Sonny and Susie: part 128	29 Mar. 1945
26	29	Sonny and Susie: part 129	2 Apr. 1945
26	30	Sonny and Susie: part 131	3 Apr. 1945
26	31	Sonny and Susie: part 132	4 Apr. 1945
26	32	Sonny and Susie: part 133	5 Apr. 1945
26	33	Sonny and Susie: part 134	6 Apr. 1945
26	34	Sonny and Susie: part 135	9 Apr. 1945
26	35	Sonny and Susie: part 136	10 Apr. 1945
26	36	Sonny and Susie: part 137	11 Apr. 1945
26	37	Sonny and Susie: part 138	12 Apr. 1945
26	38	Sonny and Susie: part 139	13 Apr. 1945

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
26	39	Sonny and Susie: part 140	16 Apr. 1945
26	40	Sonny and Susie: part 141	17 Apr. 1945
26	41	Sonny and Susie: part 142	18 Apr. 1945
26	42	Sonny and Susie: part 143	19 Apr. 1945
26	43	Sonny and Susie: part 144	20 Apr. 1945
26	44	Sonny and Susie: part 145	23 Apr. 1945
26	45	Sonny and Susie: part 146	24 Apr. 1945
26	46	Sonny and Susie: part 147	25 Apr. 1945
26	47	Sonny and Susie: part 148	26 Apr. 1945
26	48	Sonny and Susie: part 149	27 Apr. 1945
26	49	Men in Scarlet: program 142 - Charcoal Johny, episode 1	n.d.
26	50	Men in Scarlet: program 143 - Charcoal Johny, episode 2	n.d.
26	51	Men in Scarlet: program 144 - Charcoal Johny, episode 3	n.d.
26	52	Men in Scarlet: program 145 - Charcoal Johny, episode 4	n.d.
26	53	Men in Scarlet: program 146 - Eskimo Killer, episode 1	n.d.
26	54	Men in Scarlet: program 147 - Eskimo Killer, episode 2	n.d.
26	55	Men in Scarlet: program 148 - Murder for Profit, episode 1	n.d.
26	56	Men in Scarlet: program 149 - Murder for Profit, episode 2	n.d.
26	57	Men in Scarlet: program 150 - Gunman's Capture	n.d.
26	58	Men in Scarlet: program 151 - Smugglers' Round up	n.d.
26	59	Men in Scarlet: program 152	n.d.
26	60	Men in Scarlet: program 153 - Patrol to Dawson, episode 1	n.d.
26	61	Men in Scarlet: program 154 - Patrol to Dawson, episode 2	n.d.

18		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
26	62	Men in Scarlet: program 155 - Patrol to Dawson, episode 3	n.d.
26	63	Men in Scarlet: program 156 - Patrol to Dawson, episode 4	n.d.
26	64	Men in Scarlet: program 157 - Patrol to Dawson, episode 5	n.d.
26	65	Men in Scarlet: program 158 - Desperado at Large, episode 1	n.d.
26	66	Men in Scarlet: program 159 - Desperado at Large, episode 2	n.d.
26	67	Men in Scarlet: program 160 - Desperado at Large, episode 3	n.d.
26	68	Men in Scarlet: program 161 - Desperado at Large, episode 4	n.d.
26	69	Men in Scarlet: program 162 - Desperado at Large, episode 5	n.d.
26	70	Men in Scarlet: program 163 - Desperado at Large, episode 6	n.d.
26	71	Men in Scarlet: program 164 - Desperado at Large, episode 7	n.d.
26	72	Men in Scarlet: program 165 - Desperado at Large, episode 8	n.d.
26	73	Men in Scarlet: program 166 - The Corpse in the Willows, episode 1	n.d.
26	74	Men in Scarlet: program 167 - The Corpse in the Willows, episode 2	n.d.
26	75	Men in Scarlet: program 168 - The Corpse in the Willows, episode 3	22 Nov. 1944
26	76	Men in Scarlet: program 169 - The Corpse in the Willows, episode 4	24 Nov. 1944
26	77	Men in Scarlet: program 170 - The Corpse in the Willows, episode 5	27 Nov. 1944
26	78	Men in Scarlet: program 171 - Death Rides the Highway, episode 1	22 Nov. 1944
26	79	Men in Scarlet: program 172 - Death Rides the Highway, episode 2	24 Nov. 1944
26	80	Men in Scarlet: program 173 - Death Rides the Highway, episode 3	27 Nov. 1944
27	1	Men in Scarlet: program 174 - Death Rides the Highway, episode 4	29 Nov. 1944
27	2	Men in Scarlet: program 175 - The Mystery of the One Who Came Back, episode 1	1 Dec. 1944

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
27	3	Men in Scarlet: program 176 - The Mystery of the One Who Came Back, episode 2	n.d.
27	4	Men in Scarlet: program 177 - The Mystery of the One Who Came Back, episode 3	n.d.
27	5	Men in Scarlet: program 178 - The Mystery of the One Who Came Back, episode 4	n.d.
27	6	Men in Scarlet: program 179 - The Mystery of the One Who Came Back, episode 5	n.d.
27	7	Men in Scarlet: program 180 - The Mystery of the Murdered Trapper, episode 1	n.d.
27	8	Men in Scarlet: program 181 - The Mystery of the Murdered Trapper, episode 2	n.d.
27	9	Men in Scarlet: program 182 - The Mystery of the Murdered Trapper, episode 3	n.d.
27	10	Men in Scarlet: program 183 - The Mystery of the Murdered Trapper, episode 4	n.d.
27	11	Men in Scarlet: program 184 - The Mystery of the Murdered Trapper, episode 5	n.d.
27	12	Men in Scarlet: program 185 - The Mystery of the Murdered Trapper, episode 6	n.d.
27	13	Men in Scarlet: program 186 - Sea Wolf of the Arctic, episode 1	n.d.
27	14	Men in Scarlet: program 187 - Sea Wolf of the Arctic, episode 2	n.d.
27	15	Men in Scarlet: program 188 - Sea Wolf of the Arctic, episode 3	n.d.
27	16	Men in Scarlet: program 189 - Sea Wolf of the Arctic, episode 4	n.d.
27	17	Men in Scarlet: program 190 - Sea Wolf of the Arctic, episode 5	n.d.
27	18	Men in Scarlet: program 191 - Sea Wolf of the Arctic, episode 6	n.d.
27	19	Men in Scarlet: program 192 - Sea Wolf of the Arctic, episode 7	n.d.

20		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
27	20	Men in Scarlet: program 193 - [Sea Wolf of the Arctic, episode 8]	n.d.
27	21	Men in Scarlet: program 194 - Sea Wolf of the Arctic, episode 9	n.d.
27	22	Men in Scarlet: program 195 - Sea Wolf of the Arctic, episode 10	n.d.
27	23	Men in Scarlet: program 196 - Sea Wolf of the Arctic, episode 11	n.d.
27	24	Men in Scarlet: program 197 - Murder at Midnight, episode 1	n.d.
27	25	Men in Scarlet: program 198 - Murder at Midnight, episode 2	n.d.
27	26	Men in Scarlet: program 199 - Murder at Midnight, episode 3	n.d.
27	27	Men in Scarlet: program 200 - Murder at Midnight, episode 4	n.d.
27	28	Men in Scarlet: program 201 - Murder at Midnight, episode 5	n.d.
27	29	Men in Scarlet: program 202 - The Mystery of the Stolen Furs, episode 1	n.d.
27	30	Men in Scarlet: program 203 - The Mystery of the Stolen Furs, episode 2	n.d.
27	31	Men in Scarlet: program 204 - The Mystery of the Stolen Furs, episode 3	n.d.
27	32	Men in Scarlet: program 205 - The Mystery of the Stolen Furs, episode 4	n.d.
27	33	Men in Scarlet: program 206 - The Mystery of the Stolen Furs, episode 5	n.d.
27	34	Men in Scarlet: program 207 - The Mystery of the Stolen Furs, episode 6	n.d.
27	35	Men in Scarlet: program 208 - The Mystery of the Stolen Furs, episode 7	n.d.
27	36	Men in Scarlet: program 209 - Strange Disappearance, episode 1	n.d.
27	37	Men in Scarlet: program 210 - Strange Disappearance, episode 2	n.d.
27	38	Men in Scarlet: program 211 - Strange Disappearance, episode 3	n.d.

File	Subject	Date
39	Men in Scarlet: program 212 - Strange Disappearance, episode 4	n.d.
40	Men in Scarlet: program 213 - Strange Disappearance, episode 5	n.d.
41	Men in Scarlet: program 214 - Murder Visits the Eskimo, episode 1	n.d.
42	Men in Scarlet: program 215 - Murder Visits the Eskimo, episode 2	n.d.
43	Men in Scarlet: program 216 - Murder Visits the Eskimo, episode 3	n.d.
44	Men in Scarlet: program 217 - Murder Visits the Eskimo, episode 4	n.d.
45	Men in Scarlet: program 218 - Murder Visits the Eskimo, episode 5	n.d.
46	Men in Scarlet: program 219 - Murder Visits the Eskimo, episode 6	n.d.
47	Men in Scarlet: program 220 - The Corpse in the Lake, episode 1	n.d.
48	Men in Scarlet: program 221 - The Corpse in the Lake, episode 2	n.d.
49	Men in Scarlet: program 222 - The Empty Canoe, [episode 1]	n.d.
50	Men in Scarlet: program 223 - The Empty Canoe, [episode 2]	n.d
51	Men in Scarlet: program 224 - Dead or Alive, episode 1	n.d.
52	Men in Scarlet: program 225 - Dead or Alive, episode 2	n.d.
53	Men in Scarlet: program 226 - Dead or Alive, episode 3	n.d.
54	Men in Scarlet: program 227 - [Dead or Alive, episode 4]	n.d.
55	Men in Scarlet: program 228 - The Con Man Take All, episode 1	n.d.
56	Men in Scarlet: program 229 - The Con Man Take All, episode 2	n.d.
57	Men in Scarlet: program 230 - The Con Man Take All, episode 3	n.d.
58	Men in Scarlet: program 231 - The Con Man Take All, episode 4	n.d.
59	Men in Scarlet: program 232 - The Con Man Take All, episode 5	n.d.
60	Men in Scarlet: program 233 - The Con Man Take All, episode 6	n.d.
61	Men in Scarlet: program 234 - Murder Suspect, episode 1	n.d.
	39 40 41 42 43 44 45 46 47 48 49 50 51 52 53 54 55 56 57 58 59 60	Men in Scarlet: program 212 - Strange Disappearance, episode 4 Men in Scarlet: program 213 - Strange Disappearance, episode 5 Men in Scarlet: program 214 - Murder Visits the Eskimo, episode 1 Men in Scarlet: program 215 - Murder Visits the Eskimo, episode 2 Men in Scarlet: program 216 - Murder Visits the Eskimo, episode 3 Men in Scarlet: program 217 - Murder Visits the Eskimo, episode 4 Men in Scarlet: program 218 - Murder Visits the Eskimo, episode 5 Men in Scarlet: program 219 - Murder Visits the Eskimo, episode 6 Men in Scarlet: program 220 - The Corpse in the Lake, episode 1 Men in Scarlet: program 221 - The Corpse in the Lake, episode 2 Men in Scarlet: program 222 - The Empty Canoe, [episode 1] Men in Scarlet: program 223 - The Empty Canoe, [episode 2] Men in Scarlet: program 224 - Dead or Alive, episode 2 Men in Scarlet: program 225 - Dead or Alive, episode 3 Men in Scarlet: program 227 - [Dead or Alive, episode 4] Men in Scarlet: program 228 - The Con Man Take All, episode 1 Men in Scarlet: program 229 - The Con Man Take All, episode 2 Men in Scarlet: program 230 - The Con Man Take All, episode 3 Men in Scarlet: program 231 - The Con Man Take All, episode 4 Men in Scarlet: program 231 - The Con Man Take All, episode 4 Men in Scarlet: program 232 - The Con Man Take All, episode 5 Men in Scarlet: program 232 - The Con Man Take All, episode 5 Men in Scarlet: program 233 - The Con Man Take All, episode 5 Men in Scarlet: program 233 - The Con Man Take All, episode 5

22		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
27	62	Men in Scarlet: program 235 - Murder Suspect, episode 2	n.d.
27	63	Men in Scarlet: program 236 - Murder Suspect, episode 3	n.d.

Subject

Date

CHRONOLOGICAL SUBJECT FILES

28	1	Advertising. General Reference Material	1970
28	2	Advertising Marketing International Network	1970
28	3	Albany Club of Toronto	1970
28	4	"B" General	1970
28	5	Books and Bibliographies	1970
28	6	"C" General	1970
28	7	Canadian Club of New York. Membership	1970
28	8	Cassidy Group of Companies. Board of Directors	1970
28	9	Conacher Memorial Fund. Awards Dinner	1970
28	10	Continental Public Relations Limited	1970
28	11	"D" General	1970
28	12	Direct Mail	1970
28	13	Donations, Requests for	1970
28	14	"E" General	1970
28	15	"F" General	1970
28	16	Foster Foundation. Charitable Status	1970
28	17	"G" General	1970
28	18	Government of Canada	1970
28	19	Government of Ontario	1970
28	20	Grey Cup Dinner	1970
28	21	"H" General	1970

24		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
28	22	Hockey Canada	1970
29	1	"J" General	1970
29	2	"K" General	1970
29	3	Kennedy Family Correspondence	1965-1969
29	4	"L" General	1970
29	5	"M" General	1970
29	6	Chief MacKey Dinner	1970
29	7	Lou Marsh Trophy	1970
29	8	Masius, Wyne-William Limited. Advertising Firm	1970
29	9	"O" General	1970
29	10	"P" General	1970
29	11	"R" General	1970
29	12	Len Reilly Dinner	1970
29	13	"S" General	1970
29	14	Sinclair, Gordon	1970
29	15	"T" General	1970
29	16	"U" General	1970
29	17	"U" General	1970
29	18	Jeff Umphrey Memorial	1970
29	19	"W" General	1970
29	20	"A" General	1971
29	21	"B" General	1971

MIC	ע, טע ⊿יטי	FOSTER, Harry Ernest	45
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
29	22	"B" General	1971
29	23	Birch Avenue Employment Centre. [Harry E. Foster Employment Centre]	1971
29	24	"C General	1971
29	25	"C" General	1971
29	26	"C" General	1971
29	27	Charlie Conacher Dinner	1971
29	28	Charlie Conacher Dinner	1971
30	1	"D" General	1971
30	2	"D" General	1971
30	3	"E" General	1971
30	4	"F" General	1971
30	5	"F" General	1971
30	6	Foster Foundation. Correspondence	1971-1972
30	7	"G" General	1971
30	8	"G" General	1971
30	9	Government of Canada	1971
30	10	Government of Ontario	1971
30	11	Government of Ontario. [Remarks by Hon. Thomas Wells]	1971
30	12	"H" General	1971
30	13	"H" General	1971
30	14	Hockey Canada	1971
30	15	"I" General	1971

26		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
30	16	Institute of Canadian Advertising (ICA)	1971
30	17	Institute of Canadian Advertising (ICA)	1971
30	18	Institute of Canadian Advertising (ICA)	1971
30	19	"J" General	1971
30	20	"K" General	1971
30	21	"L" General	1971
30	22	"M" General	1971
30	23	"M" General	1971
30	24	Lou Marsh Award	1971
30	25	"N" General	1971
30	26	"O" General	1971
30	27	"P" General	1971
	1	"P" General	1971
31			
31	2	Progressive Conservative Party of Ontario	1971
31	3	"Q" General	1971
31	4	"R" General	1971
31	5	"R" General	1971
31	6	Ryder, Gus	1971
31	7	"S" General	1971
31	8	"S" General	1971
31	9	St. Judes Church	1971
31	10	"T" General	1971

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
31	11	Telethon for Retarded Children	1971
31	12	Toronto Harbour Commissioners	1971
31	13	"U" General	1971
31	14	"V" General	1971
31	15	"W" General	1971
31	16	"X-Z" General	1971
31	17	5th International Congress on Mental Retaardation, Montreal	1972
31	18	Canada / Russia Hockey Series	1973
31	19	Conacher Memorial Fund	1972
31	20	Foster Foundation. Correspondence	1972
31	21	Foster Foundation. Correspondence	1972
31	22	Maritime [Jamboree for the Retarded]	1972
31	23	National Institute on Mental Retardation	1972
31	24	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded	1972
31	25	Progressive Conservative Party of Canada. [1972 Election Campaign]	1972
31	26	Progressive Conservative Party of Canada. [1972 Election, Media Analysis]	1972
32	1	Progressive Conservation Party of Canada. [1972 Election, Media Analysis	[1972]
32	2	Wood Gundy	1972
32	3	Air Canada	1973
32	4	"B" General	1973
32	5	"C" General	1973
32	6	Canadian Association for the Mentally Retarded	1973

28		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
32	7	Canadian General - Tower Limited	1973
32	8	Canadian National Exhibition	1973
32	9	Carling O'Keefe Limited / Canadian Breweries Limited	1973
32	10	Charlie Conacher Dinner	1973
32	11	Conacher Memorial Fund	1973
32	12	Donations, Requests for	1973
32	13	Floor Hockey, National Hockey League International Floor Hockey Tournament	1973
32	14	Foster Foundation	1973
32	15	"G" General	1973
32	16	General Motors of Canada Limited	1973
32	17	"H" General	1973
32	18	"I" General	1973
32	19	"J" General	1973
32	20	"L" General	1973
32	21	London and District Association for the Mentally Retarded	1973
32	22	"M" General	1973
32	23	Maine Conference for the State Directors [of Special Olympics]	1973
32	24	Metropolitan Toronto Association for the Mentally Retarded	1973
32	25	"O" General	1973
32	26	O'Keefe Sports Foundation	1973
32	27	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded	1973
32	28	Oshawa Association for the Mentally Retarded	1973

MIGS	νυ, D 24	5 FOSTER, Harry Ernest	49
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
32	29	"P" General	1973
32	30	"R" General	1973
32	31	Royal Bank	1973
32	32	Royal Agricultural Winter Fair	1973
32	33	"S" General	1973
32	34	"T" General	1973
32	35	"U-W" General	1973
32	36	Air Canada	1974
33	1	Alley Cat Band	1974
33	2	Auto Hall of Fame	1974
33	3	Bisiker / Foster Grant. John Hopkins Through Sick Children's Hospital	1972-1974
33	4	"C" General	1974
33	5	Canada Dry	1974
33	6	Canadian General - Tower Limited [Board of Directors]	1974
33	7	Canadian Giants, Hall of	1974
33	8	Canadian National Exhibition	1974
33	9	Canadian Pittsburgh Industries	1974
33	10	Carling O'Keefe	1974
33	11	Client Lists	1974
33	12	Colgate Palmolive	1974
33	13	Community Association for Riding for the Disabled (Card)	1974
33	14	Charlie Conacher Dinner	1974

30		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
33	15	"D" General	1974
33	16	"F" General	1974
33	17	"G" General	1974
33	18	General Motors	1974
33	19	Grey Cup Dinner Committee	1974
33	20	"H" General	1974
33	21	Human Experimentation Bill. University of Miami	1974
33	22	Hurontario Recreation Centre	1974
33	23	"I" General	1974
33	24	IAC Limited	1974
33	25	Jamaica Association for the Mentally Retarded	1974
33	26	"K" General	1974
33	27	"L" General	1974
33	28	"M" General	1974
33	29	Lou Marsh Dinner	1974
33	30	Mentally Retarded Association - France	1974
33	31	Mental Retardation. Correspondence, Notes, Articles	1974
34	1	Metropolitan Toronto Association for the Mentally Retarded	1974
34	2	"N" General	1974
34	3	National Hockey League	1974
34	4	"O" General	1974
34	5	Oakridge School Newsletter (Vancouver)	1974

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
34	6	Oakville Association for the Mentally Retarded	1974
34	7	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded	1974
34	8	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded	1974
34	9	Ontario Jockey Club	1974
34	10	Parklands Committee - Manitoba	1974
34	11	Royal Canadian Golf Association	1974
34	12	"A" General	1974
34	13	"B" General	1975
34	14	Barbados Association for Mentally Retarded Children	1975
34	15	E.S. Bisiker / Hospital for Sick Children / John Hopkins Grant	1975
34	16	"C" General	1975
34	17	Canadian General Tower. [Board of Directors]	1975
34	18	Canadian National Exhibition	1975
34	19	Canadian Paraplegic Association, Lyndhurst Lodge	1975
34	20	Charles, Prince. Proposed Visit	1975
34	21	Community Association for Riding for the Disabled (Card)	1975
34	22	Charlie Conacher Dinner	1975
34	23	"D" General	1975
34	24	Jack Dennett [Memorial]	1975
34	25	Equestrian. Handicapped for the Handicapped	1975
34	26	Equestrian Program	1975
34	27	Federal Government, Fitness and Amateur Sport	1975
34	28	Foster Employment Training Centre	1975

32		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 24
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
34	29	"G" General	1975
34	30	General Motors	1975
34	31	"H" General	1975
34	32	IAC Limited	1975
34	33	IBM	1975
34	34	"L" General	1975
34	35	"M" General	1975
34	36	McKenty, Neil	1975
34	37	Metropolitan Toronto Association for the Mentally Retarded	1975
34	38	Minister of Culture and Recreation [Ontario]	1975
35	1	National Hockey League	1975
35	2	National Society for Mentally Handicapped Children, London, England	1975
35	3	"O" General	1975
35	4	Oaklands Regional Centre	1975
35	5	Oaklands Regional Centre. Minutes	1975
35	6	Oaklands Regional Centre. Drawings	1975
35	7	Oaklands Regional Centre. Opening	1975
35	8	Olympic Trust of Canada	1975
35	9	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded and the Canadian Association for the Mentally Retarded. Politics	1975
35	10	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded. Committee Minutes	1975
35	11	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded Conference, London, Ontario	1975

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
35	12	Ontario Association for Teachers of the Mentally Retarded	1975
35	13	Ontario Jockey Club	1975
		·	
35	14	Order of Canada	1975
35	15	Orilla Problem, [Mentally Ill vs Mentally Retarded]	1975
35	16	"P-Q" General	1975
35	17	Royal Bank Award	1975
35	18	Royal Bank of Canada	1975
35	19	Royal Bank Proposal	1975
35	20	"S" General	1975
35	21	"U-W" General	1975
35	22	Women's College Hospital. Intrauterine Growth Retardation Study	1975
35	23	Wood Gundy	1975
35	24	"A" General	1977
35	25	"A New Kind of Joy" [the Story of the Special Olympics]	1977
35	26	Albany Club	1977
35	27	Alberta Association for the Mentally Retarded	1977
35	28	"B" General	1977
35	29	Bassett, Douglas. Applications for Granite Club	1977
35	30	Béliveau, Jean	1977
35	31	Board of Education	1977
35	32	"C" General	1977
35	33	Campbell, Michael [Public Education Proposal]	1977
35	34	Canada Dry Limited	1977

34		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
35	35	Canadian General Tower Limited	1977
35	36	Canadian Paraplegic Association	1977
35	37	Canterbury Pilgrimage [Diary]	1977
36	1	Carling O'Keefe	1977
36	2	Chart of Priority Projects. [Canadian Special Olympics Inc.]	1977
36	3	Collins Bay Project	1977
36	4	Commitment Canada	1977
36	5	Charlie Conacher Dinner	1977
36	6	Crang, Harold	1977
36	7	"D" General	1977
36	8	Davis, Premier William G.	1977
36	9	Desruisseaux, Senator Paul	1977
36	10	Employment Training Centre	1977
36	11	Employment Training Centre, Founder's Day. [Includes Opening Ceremony 1971]	1977
36	12	"F" General	1977
36	13	Fundraising Campaign	1977
36	14	Fundraising Management Committee of Canadian Special Olympics	1977
36	15	"G" General	1977
36	16	General Motors	1977
36	17	Godfrey, Paul (Metro Chairman)	1977
36	18	"H" General	1977

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
36	19	Hayden, Frank. Report [Work Capacity and Body Fat in Retarded and Non-Retarded Children]	1977
36	20	Health and Welfare. Fitness and Amateur Sport	1977
36	21	Hockey Hall of Fame	1977
36	22	Huntington Society of Canada	1977
36	23	Joe's Story	1977
36	24	"L" General	1977
36	25	"M" General	1977
36	26	Maple Leaf Gardens	1977
36	27	Lou Marsh Trophy	1977
36	28	Lucy McCormick School. Public Opening	1977
36	29	McGibbon, Pauline (Lieutenant Governor)	1977
36	30	Metropolitan Toronto Association for the Mentally Retarded	1977
36	31	Michigan Games [Special Olympics]	1977
36	32	Ministry of Community and Social Services	1977
36	33	Ministry of Culture and Recreation	1977
36	34	Montreal Association for the Mentally Retarded	1977
36	35	"N" General	1977
36	36	National Hockey League	1977
36	37	National Institute for the Mentally Retarded. General	1977
37	1	Nurses' Training Film	1977
37	2	Saskatchewan Special Olympics	1977

36		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
37	3	"T" General	1977
37	4	Wintario	1977
37	5	"A" General	1978
37	6	"B" General	1978
37	7	Bishop, Lou. [Canadian Association for the Mentally Retarded, Winnipeg Branch]	1978
37	8	Broadcast Executives Society Radio Day. Harry Foster Achievement Award	1978
37	9	"C" General	1978
37	10	Canadian General - Tower Limited. Board of Directors	1978
37	11	Canadian Special Olympics. General	1978
37	12	Charlie Conacher Award Dinner	1978
37	13	"D" General	1978
37	14	Davis, Premier William	1978
37	15	"F" General	1978
37	16	The Harry E. Foster Foundation. [Notes and History]	1978
37	17	Fund Raising Campaign. Breakfast and Press Conference	1978
37	18	Fund Raising Campaign. Chairman's Message	1978
37	19	Fund Raising Campaign. Correspondence	1978
37	20	Fund Raising Campaign. Letters	1978
37	21	Fund Raising Campaign. General Information	1978
37	22	Fund Raising Campaign. John Taylor [Campaign Chairman]	1978
37	23	Fund Raising Campaign. Luncheon	1978

Vol.	File	Subject	 Date
V 01.	rne	Subject	Date
37	24	Fund Raising Campaign. Minutes of Management Committee Meetings	1978
37	25	Fund Raising Campaign. Vickers and Benson	1978
38	1	Fund Raising Campaign. Trip to Montreal and Atlantic Provinces	1978
38	2	Fund Raising Campaign. Trip to the West	1978
38	3	"G" General	1978
38	4	"H" General	1978
38	5	Haslam, Dr. Robert H. [Head, Division of Paediatrics, University of Calgary]	1978
38	6	Hayden, Frank [McMaster University]	1978
38	7	Health and Welfare Canada. Fitness and Amateur Sport	1978
38	8	Hockey Hall of Fame	1978
38	9	Oaklands Regional Centre	1978
38	10	Oakville Association for the Mentally Retarded	1978
38	11	Public Archives - Ottawa. [Donation of Broadcast Tapes]	1978
38	12	Quebec Association for the Mentally Retarded	1978
38	13	"S" General	1978
38	14	ALF Seedhouse	1978
38	15	Toronto School of Theology. Development Committee and Mr. Gundy	1978
38	16	"U-V" General	1978
38	17	"A" General	1980
38	18	Alberta Special Olympics	1980
38	19	Awards Luncheon for Special Olympics	1980

38		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
38	20	"B" General	1980
38	21	"C" General	1980
38	22	Canadian Association for the Mentally Retarded	1980
38	23	Canadian Friends of Schizophrenics	1980
38	24	Canadian Paraplegics Association	1980
38	25	Charlie Conacher Dinner	1980
38	26	"D" General	1980
38	27	Davis, Premier William	1980
38	28	Daybreak	1980
38	29	"F" General	1980
38	30	Fund Raising Campaign	1980
38	31	"G" General	1980
38	32	"H" General	1980
38	33	Health and Welfare Canada. Fitness and Amateur Sport	1980
39	1	The Highlighter [Newsletter for Summit County Board of Mental Retardation, Akron, Ohio]	1980
39	2	Hockey Night in Canada	1980
39	3	"J" General	1980
39	4	"K" General	1980
39	5	"L" General	1980
39	6	"M" General	1980
39	7	Manitoba Special Olympics	1980

MO 3			37
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
39	8	Lou Morch Trophy	1980
		Lou Marsh Trophy	
39	9	Metropolitan Toronto Association for the Mentally Retarded	1980
39	10	"N" General	1980
39	11	National Hockey League	1980
39	12	National Hockey League All-Star Dinner	1980
39	13	National Hockey League Oldtimer's Games	1980
39	14	Nova Scotia Special Olympics	1980
39	15	"O" General	1980
39	16	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded	1980
39	17	Ontario Special Olympics	1980
39	18	Order of Canada	1980
39	19	"P-Q" General	1980
39	20	"R" General	1980
39	21	The Royal Bank of Canada	1980
39	22	Royal Winter Fair	1980
39	23	"S" General	1980
39	24	Schreyer, Edward (Governor General)	1980
39	25	Sherwood Communications Group. A.S. Collins, Chairman and C.E.O.	1978, 1980
39	26	"T" General	1980
39	27	Trudeau, Pierre Elliott (Prime Minister)	1980
39	28	Turnbull, Douglas W.	1980
39	29	"U-Z" General	1980
39	30	"A" General	1982-1983

40		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
39	31	Aird, The Honourable John B. (Lieutenant Governor of Ontario)	1982-1983
39	32	"B" General	1982-1983
39	33	Bolin, A.P. [Vice-President, Canadian Special Olympics]	1982-1983
40	1	"C" General	1982-1983
40	2	Canadian Association for Mentally Retarded	1982-1983
40	3	Canadian Football League Allstar Game Promotion	1982-1983
40	4	Canadian General Tower Limited	1982-1983
40	5	Canadian General Tower Limited	1982-1983
40	6	Canadian National Exhibition	1982-1983
40	7	Canadian Paraplegic Association	1982-1983
40	8	Chetwynd Films	1982-1983
40	9	Charlie Conacher Research Fund	1981
40	10	Charlie Conacher Research Fund Committee	1982-1983
40	11	Daybreak	1982-1983
40	12	Dialamerica [Tele-Marketing, Fundraising]	1983
40	13	"F" General	1982-1983
40	14	Fitness and Amateur Sport	1982-1983
40	15	"G" General	1982-1983
40	16	Government Correspondence. General [Federal and Provincial]	1982-1983
40	17	Government of New Brunswick Correspondence	1982-1983
40	18	"H" General	1982-1983
40	19	Hockey Night in Canada	1982-1983

<u>MG 3</u>	30, D 24	FOSTER, Harry Ernest	41
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
40	20	"J" General	1982-1983
40	21	"K" General	1982-1983
40	22	"L" General	1982-1983
40	23	"M" General	1982-1983
40	24	McDonald's Restaurants Correspondence	1982-1983
40	25	Metropolitan Toronto Association for the Mentally Retarded	1982-1983
41	1	"N" General	1982-1983
41	2	National Hockey League	1982-1983

1982-1983

1982-1983

1982-1983

1982-1983

1982-1983

1982-1983

1982-1983

1982-1983

1982-1983

1982-1983

1982-1983

1982-1983

1982-1983

1982-1983

"O" General

"P-Q" General

"R" General

"S" General

Sports Federation

Sports Federation

"T" General

"U-V" General

Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded

Proctor and Gamble [Sponsorship of Special Olympics]

Proctor and Gamble [Sponsorship of Special Olympics]

Ontario Friends of Schizophrenics

The Royal Bank of Canada

Murray and Simons Correspondence

41

41

41

41

41

41

41

41

41

41

41

41

41

41

3

4

5

6

7

8

9

10

11

12

13

14

15

16

42		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
41	17	University of Western Ontario	1982-1983
41	18	University of Western Ontario	1982-1983
41	19	"W-Z" General	1982-1983
		CANADIAN SPECIAL OLYMPICS	
41	20	"A" General	1979
41	21	"A" General	1980-1981
41	22	Alberta Special Olympics	n.d., 1982-1983
42	1	Alberta Special Olympics	1981
42	2	A Proposal for the Establishment of Manpower Development and Training Stations in Mental Retardation and Related Development	1973
		Handicap Fields	
42	3	ARC Industries Catalogue	n.d.
42	4	A Selective Overview of the Work of Jean Vanier and The Movement of L'Arche, Edited by Wolf Wolfensberger	1973
42	5	"B" General	n.d., 1980-1981
42	6	"B" General	1979
42	7	Background on Canadian Special Olympics	n.d.
42	8	Bands / Groups	1975
42	9	Board of Directors and Honourary Advisory Board. Correspondence	n.d., 1981-1983
42	10	Board of Directors Meeting	n.d., 1979
42	11	Board of Directors Meeting (1 of 2)	n.d., 1980-1982

MG	3 0	D	243
TATO	rou	, v	473

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
42	12	Board of Directors Meeting (2 of 2)	n.d., 1980-1982
42	13	Board of Directors Meeting	1979
42	14	Board of Directors Meeting	1979-1980
42	15	Board of Directors Meeting	1982-1983
42	16	British Columbia Special Olympics	n.d., 1981
42	17	British Columbia Special Olympics	1982-1983
42	18	Budget and Notes	1977-1980
42	19	Bulletin	1979
42	20	Bulletin	1981-1982
42	21	Bulletin	1982-1983
42	22	"C" General	n.d., 1979
42	23	"C" General	n.d., 1981
42	24	Canada Dry	1978-1979
42	25	Canada Trust Statements	1977
42	26	Canadian Association for the Mentally Retarded (C.A.M.R.)	n.d., 1967-1968, 1981
42	27	Canadian Association for the Mentally Retarded (C.A.M.R.)	1977-1978
42	28	Canadian Association for the Mentally Retarded - Manitoba Division	1978
42	29	Canadian Association for the Mentally Retarded - New Brunswick Division	1978
42	30	Canadian Association for Retarded Children. Booklet	[1963]
43	1	Canadian Honourary Coaches	1977-1978
43	2	Canadian Luncheon - Retarded	1968

44		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
43	3	Canadian Olympic Medallion of Unity Program & 1974 Planning Guide	n.d., 1974
43	4	Canadian Paraplegic Association	1978-1979
43	5	Canadian Paraplegic Association	1981
43	6	Canadian Special Olympics. General (1 of 2)	n.d., 1980
43	7	Canadian Special Olympics. General (2 of 2)	n.d., 1980
43	8	Canadian Special Olympics. General	n.d., 1980-1982
43	9	Canadian Special Olympics. General	n.d., 1982-1983
43	10	Canadian Special Olympics. Proposal for Future	1977
43	11	Canadian Special Olympics. Preliminary Report	1975
43	12	Canterbury Pilgrimage	n.d., 1974
43	13	Canterbury Pilgrimage	1973-1974
43	14	Canterbury Pilgrimage	1974
43	15	Carter, G. Emmett Cardinal - Archbishop of Toronto	1979
43	16	Chapter Directors	n.d., 1978
43	17	Chapter Directors - Alberta Jim Young	1977-1979
43	18	Chapter Directors - Atlantic Provinces <u>Bev Hallan</u> , New Brunswick <u>Dollard Bourgeois</u> , Nova Scotia <u>Alicia Thorne</u> , Prince Edward Island <u>Vicki Hickok</u>	1977-1979
43	19	Chapter Directors - British Columbia Paul Pincott or Judith Armstrong	1978
43	20	Chapter Directors - British Columbia Paul Pincott or Judith Armstrong	1979
43	21	Chapter Directors - Manitoba <u>Ted Irvine</u>	1970, 1975, 1978
43	22	Chapter Directors - Manitoba <u>Ted Irvine</u>	1979
43	23	Chapter Directors - Newfoundland Mike Trask	1977-1978

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
V U1.	rne	Subject	Date
43	24	Chapter Directors - Quebec Noella Douglas	1977-1978
43	25	Chapter Directors - Saskatchewan Andy Schuck or April Molner	1979
43	26	Chicago Special Olympics	1968
43	27	Charlie Conacher Dinner	1979
43	28	Clark, The Rt. Hon. Charles Joseph - Prime Minister	1979
43	29	Correspondence. General	n.d., 1980
43	30	Correspondence. General	1973
43	31	Correspondence. General	1976-1977
43	32	"D" General	n.d., 1979
43	33	"D" General	1980-1981
43	34	Davis, Premier William G.	1979
43	35	Davis, Premier William G.	1981
43	36	Director's Guide to Coordinating a Special Olympics Event	1978
43	37	DWT Notes	n.d.,1977, 1981
43	38	DWT Notes	n.d.,1978-1979
44	1	Estimates	1975, 1976
44	2	Executive Committee Meeting, March 17-18/1983	1982-1983
44	3	"F" General	1980-1981
44	4	Financial Correspondence	1977-1983
44	5	Harry E. Foster Foundation. Financial	1978-1981
44	6	Harry E. Foster Foundation	1979
44	7	Harry E. <u>Foster</u> Foundation	1979-1981

46		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
44	8	Fund Raising - National Campaign Plan	1968
44	9	Fund Raising. Correspondence	1978, 1979
44	10	Fund Raising	1978-1981
44	11	Fund Raising. Subscription Summary	1979
44	12	Fund Raising	1980-1981
44	13	Fund Raising. Info	1980-1984
44	14	Fund Raising. Correspondence	1982-1983
44	15	Funny Lady Premiere - Washington	n.d., 1968, 1974- 1975
44	16	Funny Lady Premiere - Toronto	1975
44	17	"G" General	n.d., 1981
44	18	"G" General	1978-1979
44	19	Godfrey, Metropolitan Toronto Chairman Paul	1979
44	20	"H" General	1979
44	21	"H" General	1981
44	22	Health & Welfare Canada - Fitness & Amateur Sport	1979
44	23	Health & Welfare Canada - Fitness & Amateur Sport	1980-1982
44	24	Hockey Hall of Fame	1979
44	25	Hockey Night in Canada	1981
44	26	Honourary Advisory Board Meeting. Correspondence	1977
44	27	Honourary Advisory Board Meeting. Foster's Speech	1977
44	28	Honourary Advisory Board Meeting	1978-1979
44	29	Honourary Advisory Board Meeting, St. Patrick's Irish Dinner & Banquet. Photos & Newspaper Clippings	1977

Date

		·	
45	1	Honourary Coaches	n.d., 1978-1981
45	2	"I" General	1981
45	3	International Floor Hockey Tournament	1974, 1975
45	4	International Special Olympics. Brockport	1978, 1979
45	5	International Special Olympics. Brockport	1979
45	6	International Special Olympics. Michigan Program	1975
45	7	International Special Olympics. Reports	n.d., 1975
45	8	International Special Olympics. Songs	[1975]
45	9	"J" General	1978
45	10	"J" General	1979
45	11	"J" General	1981
45	12	Joe Doré Story	1975, 1976
45	13	"K" General	1979
45	14	"L" General	1978
45	15	"L" General	1979
45	16	"L" General	1981
45	17	Let's Play to Grow - Contact Report 1978	1977-1978
45	18	"M" General	1977, 1978
45	19	"M" General	1979
45	20	"M" General	1980-1981
45	21	Manitoba Special Olympics	1981
45	22	Manitoba Special Olympics (1 of 2)	1982-1983

48		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
45	23	Manitoba Special Olympics (2 of 2)	1982-1983
45	24	Maple Leaf Gardens	1978
45	25	McGibbon, Hon. Pauline	1978
45	26	McGibbon, Hon. Pauline	1979
45	27	Messages to Team Canada	1975
45	28	Metropolitan Toronto Association for the Mentally Retarded	n.d.
45	29	Metropolitan Toronto Association for the Mentally Retarded	1970, 1981
45	30	Metropolitan Toronto Association for the Mentally Retarded (1 of 2)	1974
45	31	Metropolitan Toronto Association for the Mentally Retarded (2 of 2)	1974
46	1	Metropolitan Toronto Association for the Mentally Retarded	1978
46	2	Metropolitan Toronto Association for the Mentally Retarded	1979
46	3	Ministry of Community & Social Services	1978
46	4	Ministry of Community & Social Services	1978
46	5	Ministry of Culture and Recreation	1978
46	6	"N" General	n.d., 1981
46	7	"N" General	1979
46	8	National Crusade for Canada's Mentally Retarded (1 of 2)	1965-1966
46	9	National Crusade for Canada's Mentally Retarded (2 of 2)	1966-1967
46	10	National Hockey League	n.d., 1974, 1977, 1979-1981
46	11	National Hockey League	1977, 1979
46	12	National Hockey League	1978
		, .	

MG	3 0	D	243
TATO	rou	, v	473

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
V 01.	riic	Subject	Date
46	13	National Institute on Mental Retardation. Publications	1975
46	14	National Institute on Mental Retardation	1979
46	15	National Program Council	n.d., 1979-1981
46	16	National Program Council	1980
46	17	National Program Council	1981-1982
46	18	National Summer Special Olympics	1980-1981
46	19	National Summer Special Olympics (1 of 2)	1980-1981
46	20	National Summer Special Olympics (2 of 2)	n.d., 1973, 1979, 1981
46	21	National Summer Special Olympics. National Hockey League Floor Hockey (1 of 2)	1981
46	22	National Summer Special Olympics. National Hockey League Floor Hockey (2 of 2)	1981
47	1	National Summer Special Olympics - Ottawa	1980-1981
47	2	National Summer Special Olympics - Ottawa	1981
47	3	National Summer Special Olympics. Report	1981
47	4	New Brunswick Special Olympics	1982-1983
47	5	Newfoundland Special Olympics	1983
47	6	News Releases	1978
47	7	North West Territories Special Olympics	1983
47	8	Nova Scotia Special Olympics	1981
47	9	Nova Scotia Special Olympics	1982-1983
47	10	Nurses' Training Films	1978

50		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
47	11	"O" General	1979
47	12	Oaklands Board of Governors - Organizational Policy	1977
47	13	Oaklands Regional Centre - Agendas & Minutes of Meetings	1977
47	14	Oaklands Regional Centre - By-Laws	n.d.
47	15	Oaklands Regional Centre - General	1977
47	16	Oaklands Regional Centre - Report	1977
47	17	Oakville Invitational Special Olympics - Michael Campbell's Notes	n.d., 1977
47	18	Oakville Invitational Special Olympics - Correspondence	1977
47	19	Oakville Invitational Special Olympics - Correspondence	1977
47	20	Oakville Invitational Special Olympics - Correspondence	1977
47	21	Oakville Invitational Special Olympics - Final Results	1977
47	22	Oakville Invitational Special Olympics - Halton Regional Board of Health	1977
47	23	Oakville Invitational Special Olympics - Robert P. Little	1977
47	24	Oakville Invitational Special Olympics - Minutes of Meetings	1977
47	25	Oakville Invitational Special Olympics - Oaklands Regional Centre	1977
48	1	Oakville Invitational Special Olympics - Original Press Clippings (1 of 2)	1977
48	2	Oakville Invitational Special Olympics - Original Press Clippings (2 of 2)	1977
48	3	Oakville Invitational Special Olympics - Public Relations	1977
48	4	Oldtimers Hockey Game	1978, 1979

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
48	5	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded - Conference May 18th-21st, Niagara Falls	1977
48	6	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded - General	n.d., 1970, 1975, 1977-1978
48	7	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded - General (1 of 2)	1978
48	8	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded - General (2 of 2)	1978
48	9	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded - General	1978-1979
48	10	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded - General	1981
48	11	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded - Recreation Committee Meeting Oct. 15th (1 of 2)	n.d., 1977
48	12	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded - Recreation Committee Meeting Oct. 15th (2 of 2)	n.d., 1976
48	13	Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded - Recreation Committee Meeting Nov. 26th	1977
48	14	Ontario Floor Hockey League	1977
48	15	Ontario Floor Hockey League - Provincial Tournament May 27th-29th	1977
48	16	Ontario Floor Hockey League - Newfoundland Visit March 29th-April 3rd/78	1977-1978
48	17	Ontario Floor Hockey League	1978
48	18	Ontario Floor Hockey League - News Releases	1978
48	19	Ontario Floor Hockey Leauge - press clippings	1974
48	20	Ontario Floor Hockey League - Provincial Championships	1978
48	21	Ontario Floor Hockey League	1978-1979
48	22	Ontario Floor Hockey League - Provincial Championships	1979

52		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
49	1	Ontario Special Olympics - Etobicoke	1979
49	2	Ontario Special Olympics	1980
49	3	Ontario Special Olympics	1981
49	4	Ontario Special Olympics (1 of 3)	1978, 1980-1982
49	5	Ontario Special Olympics (2 of 3)	1982-1983
49	6	Ontario Special Olympics (3 of 3)	1983
49	7	Ontario Planning: Presentation	1979
49	8	Organization Chart	1975
49	9	Orientation Manual on Mental Retardation, Part 1	n.d.
49	10	Owen Sound & District Association for the Mentally Retarded	1978
49	11	"P-Q" General	1979
49	12	The Plan. A Plan for Comprehensive Community Services for the Development Handicapped	1974
49	13	Planning	1975
49	14	Plaut, Rabbi W. Gunther, Q.C. President, Canadian Jewish Congress	1979
49	15	Press Clippings	n.d., 1969
49	16	Press Clippings (1 of 3)	1971-1973
49	17	Press Clippings (2 of 3)	1972-1973
49	18	Press Clippings (3 of 3)	1969, 1972, 1973
49	19	Press Clippings (1 of 2)	1973
50	1	Press Clippings (2 of 2)	1973
50	2	Press Clippings	1974, 1975

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
50	3	Press Clippings	1975
50	4	Press Clippings and General Correspondence	1975-1976
50	5	Press Clippings	1982-1983
50	6	Press Correspondence	1982-1983
50	7	Prince Edward Island Special Olympics	1981
50	8	Prince Edward Island Special Olympics	1982-1983
50	9	Quebec Special Olympics	1981
50	10	Quebec Special Olympics	1982-1983
50	11	Questionnaires	1975
50	12	"R" General	1979
50	13	Rea, Harold	1977, 1978
50	14	The Retarded Child and the Municipal Recreation Department. A Paper presented at the National Conference on Mental Retardation	1968
50	15	Royal Bank Award - Foster's Speech	n.d., 1981
50	16	Royal Bank of Canada	1976-1977
50	17	Royal Bank of Canada	1978
50	18	Royal Bank of Canada	1981
50	19	Royal Canadian Mounted Police Band	1978
50	20	Royal Canadian Mounted Police Band	1979
50	21	"S" General	n.d., 1981
50	22	"S" General	1976-1978
50	23	"S" General	1979
50	24	Saskatchewan Special Olympics	1978

	MG 30, D 243
l. File	Date
) 25	1978
) 26	1978
l 1	1978
2	1978-1979
3	1979-1980
4	1980-1981
5	1982-1983
6	1978
1 7	1978
8	1981
9	ch 1979
10	1978-1979
l 11	1982-1983
12	1981
13	1977
14	1977
15	1978
16	1978, 1979
17	1976-1978
18	n.d., 1979
19	1977, 1978
16 17 18	19 19 n.

Vol.		MG 30, D 243 FOSTER, Harry Ernest 55					
1 010	File	Subject	Date				
51	20	Telethon - CFTO-TV	1978-1979				
51	21	Telethon - CFTO-TV & Follow-up	1979				
51	22	Telethon. Correspondence P. Esling	1978-1979				
51	23	Telethon. Volunteer List	n.d., 1979				
51	24	Thank You Letters	1975				
52	1	Third International Floor Hockey Tournament. Report	1974				
52	2	Third International Floor Hockey Tournament. Scrapbook	1974				
52	3	Toronto School of Theology	1979				
52	4	Trudeau (Mrs.) - Honourary Co-Chairperson, Special Olympics	1974-1975				
52	5	University of Western Ontario. Donation - Fitness Testing for the Mentally Retarded	n.d., 1974-1975				
52	6	Various Associations. Publications	1971, 1973-1976				
52	7	"W" General	1978				
52	8	"W" General	1981				
52	9	"X-Z" General	1978				
52	10	"X-Z" General	1979-1981				
52	11	Yukon Special Olympics	1983				
52	12	Zeller Foundation	1977				
		SPECIAL OLYMPICS INC.					

52	13	Special Olympics Inc.	Athletes, Sportswriters & Sportscasters	n.d., 1969, 1973,
				1977-1979

56		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243	
Vol.	File	Subject	Date	
52	14	Special Olympics Inc. By-Laws, Insurance, Etc.	n.d., 1968, 1974, 1976-1978, 1980	
52	15	Special Olympics Inc. Chapter Director's Handbook	n.d.	
52	16	Special Olympics Inc. Directors' Conference	1978	
52	17	Special Olympics Inc. Event Director's Guide	n.d.	
52	18	Special Olympics Inc. Facts on Special Olympics	[1978]	
52	19	Special Olympics Inc. General	n.d., 1968, 1979, 1981	
52	20	Special Olympics Inc. General	n.d., 1972, 1973, 1980	
52	21	Special Olympics Inc. General	n.d., 1976	
53	1	Special Olympics Inc. General	1978	
53	2	Special Olympics Inc. General	1978-1979	
53	3	Special Olympics Inc. General	1980, 1982	
53	4	Special Olympics Inc. General	1982-1983	
53	5	Special Olympics Inc. Ice Skating	1973	
53	6	Special Olympics Inc. Ice Skating	1973	
53	7	Special Olympics Inc. International Summer Special Olympics. Resource Handbook	1979	
53	8	Special Olympics Inc. International Summer Special Olympics. Speakers Bureau Manual	1979	
53	9	Special Olympics Inc. International Winter Special Olympics - Stowe, Vermont	1981	
53	10	Special Olympics Inc. Kennedy Awards	1968	

Vol.	File	Subject	Date
53	11	Special Olympics Inc. Kennedy Foundation	1968
53	12	Special Olympics Inc. Kennedy Foundation	1974-1975
53	13	Special Olympics Inc. Kennedy Foundation - Gener	al Correspondence 1977-1978
53	14	Special Olympics Inc. Kennedy Foundation - Gener	al 1978-1979
53	15	Special Olympics Inc. Kennedy Foundation - Gener	al 1978-1980
53	16	Special Olympics Inc. Kennedy Foundation	1980-1981
53	17	Special Olympics Inc. Eunice Kennedy Shriver	1972, 1975-1977
53	18	Special Olympics Inc. Eunice Kennedy Shriver	1978
53	19	Special Olympics Inc. Eunice Kennedy Shriver	1979
53	20	Special Olympics Inc. Eunice Kennedy Shriver	1980
53	21	Special Olympics Inc. Eunice Kennedy Shriver	1981
53	22	Special Olympics Inc. Eunice Kennedy Shriver	1982-1983
53	23	Special Olympics Inc. Eunice Kennedy Shriver - An Information Memorandum #1	ea Coordinators 1978
53	24	Special Olympics Inc. Eunice Kennedy Shriver - An Information Memorandum #1-23	ea Coordinators 1979
53	25	Special Olympics Inc. Eunice Kennedy Shriver - Pr Memorandum #3-46	ogram 1977
53	26	Special Olympics Inc. Eunice Kennedy Shriver - Pr Memorandum #1-12	ogram 1978
54	1	Special Olympics Inc. Eunice Kennedy Shriver - Pr Memorandum #20-35	ogram 1978
54	2	Special Olympics Inc. Eunice Kennedy Shriver - Pr Memorandum #41-55	ogram 1978

58			MG 30, D 243	
Vol.	File		Subject	Date
54	3	Special Olympics Inc. Memorandum #13-18	Eunice Kennedy Shriver - Program	1979
54	4	Special Olympics Inc. Memorandum #19-27	Eunice Kennedy Shriver - Program	1979
54	5	Special Olympics Inc. Memorandum #1-8	Eunice Kennedy Shriver - Program	1980
54	6	Special Olympics Inc. Memorandum #9-15	Eunice Kennedy Shriver - Program	1980
54	7	Special Olympics Inc. Memorandum #17-22	Eunice Kennedy Shriver - Program	1980
54	8	Special Olympics Inc. Memorandum #23-24	Eunice Kennedy Shriver - Program	1980
54	9	Special Olympics Inc. Memorandum #1-20	Eunice Kennedy Shriver - Program	1981
54	10	Special Olympics Inc. Memorandum #10-16	Eunice Kennedy Shriver - Program	1982
54	11	Special Olympics Inc. Memorandum #17-22	Eunice Kennedy Shriver - Program	1982
54	12	Special Olympics Inc.	Robert M. Montague	1977
54	13	Special Olympics Inc.	Robert M. Montague	1977, 1978
54	14	Special Olympics Inc.	Robert M. Montague	1979
54	15	Special Olympics Inc.	Robert M. Montague	1980
54	16	Special Olympics Inc.	Robert M. Montague	1981
55	1	Special Olympics Inc.	Robert M. Montague	1982-1983
55	2	Special Olympics Inc.	Newsletters	1978

Subject

Date

CANADIAN SPECIAL OLYMPICS - STAFF FILES

55	3	Bolin, Allan - Executive Vice-President	1981-1983
55	4	Campbell, Michael - Program Director	1975, 1977
55	5	Charland, Patricia - Director of Public Relations. Letters Received (1 of 2)	1981
55	6	Charland, Patricia - Director of Public Relations. Letters Received (2 of 2)	1981
55	7	Charland, Patricia - Director of Public Relations. Letters Sent (1 of 2)	1981
55	8	Charland, Patricia - Director of Public Relations. Letters Sent (2 of 2)	1981
55	9	Charland, Patricia - Director of Public Relations	1981
55	10	Charland, Patricia - Director of Public Relations	1982-1983
55	11	Collins, Art	1977-1978
55	12	DeGuerre, Fred	1978
55	13	Esling, A.J. (Pete)	1979
55	14	Jotcham, Denis	1978-1979
55	15	McCormick, Lucy (B.C.)	n.d., 1978
55	16	McCrea, John - Executive Director	n.d., 1977, 1979- 1981
55	17	McCrea, John - Executive Director	1978-1979
55	18	McCrea, John - Executive Director. Reference File	1978, 1980-1981
55	19	McCrea, John - Executive Director	1979-1980

60		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
56	1	McCrea, John - Executive Director	1979-1981
56	2	McCrea, John - Executive Director	1980
56	3	McCrea, John - Executive Director	1980-1981
56	4	McCrea, John - Executive Director. Financial Canadian Special Olympics	1980-1982
56	5	McCrea, John - Executive Director	1981
56	6	McCrea, John - Executive Director	1981
56	7	McCrea, John - Executive Director	1981
56	8	McCrea, John - Executive Director (1 of 4)	1981-1982
56	9	McCrea, John - Executive Director (2 of 4)	1981-1982
56	10	McCrea, John - Executive Director (3 of 4)	1981-1982
56	11	McCrea, John - Executive Director (4 of 4)	1981-1982
56	12	McCrea, John - Executive Director Letters Received	1979
56	13	McCrea, John - Executive Director Letters Sent (1 of 2)	1979
56	14	McCrea, John - Executive Director Letters Sent (2 of 2)	1979
56	15	McCrea, John - Executive Director Letters Received	1980
57	1	McCrea, John - Executive Director Letters Sent	1980
57	2	McCrea, John - Executive Director Letters Received	1981

MG 30, D 24	MG	30.	D	243
-------------	----	-----	---	-----

	Ela	, ,	Data
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
57	3	McCrea, John - Executive Director Letters Sent (1 of 3)	1981
57	4	McCrea, John - Executive Director Letters Sent (2 of 3)	1981
57	5	McCrea, John - Executive Director Letters Sent (3 of 3)	1981
57	6	McCrea, John - Executive Director Letters Received (1 of 2)	1982
57	7	McCrea, John - Executive Director Letters Received (2 of 2)	1982
57	8	McCrea, John - Executive Director Letters Sent	1982
57	9	McKay, Paul	1983
57	10	McKinnon, George	1966-1969
57	11	Morris, Ken - National Program Director Letters Received	1979-1981
57	12	Morris, Ken - National Program Director Letter Sent	1979-1981
57	13	Morris, Ken - National Program Director	1981
57	14	Morris, Ken - National Program Director	1982-1983
57	15	Nychuk, Mike - Administrative Coordinator. Contact Report	Feb. 1977
57	16	Proudfoot, D. M Campaign Coordinator	1978-1980
57	17	Purves, Al	1978
57	18	Taylor, Lorraine. Reports to HEF	1974
57	19	Turnbull, Douglas W Vice-President Finance	n.d., 1978

62		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243	
Vol.	File	Subject	Date	
57	20	Turnbull, Douglas W Vice-President Finance	n.d., 1979, 1981- 1982	
58	1	Turnbull, Douglas W Vice-President Finance	1982	
58	2	Watson, Bryan	n.d., 1981	
58	3	Woods, Mark - Program Coordinator	n.d., 1981	
58	4	Woods, Mark - Program Coordinator Letters Received	1981	
58	5	Woods, Mark - Program Coordinator Letters Sent	1980-1981	
58	6	Woods, Mark - Program Coordinator Letters Received	1982	
58	7	Woods, Mark - Program Coordinator Letters Sent	1982	
58	8	Woods, Mark - Program Coordinator	1982-1983	
		CHRONOLOGICAL FILES		
58	9	Chronological File - Foster	AugDec. 1976	
58	10	Chronological File - Foster	JanMar. 1978	
58	11	Chronological File - Foster	AprJune 1978	
58	12	Chronological File - Foster	July-Sept. 1978	
58	13	Chronological File - Foster	OctDec. 1978	
58	14	Chronological File - Foster	JanMar. 1979	
58	15	Chronological File - Foster	AprJune 1979	

M	G	31)	D	243
TAT.	u	~		$\boldsymbol{\nu}$	473

Vol.	File		Subject	Date
58	16	Chronological File - Foster		July-Sept. 1979
58	17	Chronological File - Foster		OctDec. 1979
58	18	Chronological File - Foster		JanJuly 1980
58	19	Chronological File - Foster		AugDec. 1980
58	20	Chronological File - Staff		Jan. 1980
58	21	Chronological File - Staff		Feb. 1980
58	22	Chronological File - Staff		Mar. 1980
58	23	Chronological File - Staff		Apr. 1980
58	24	Chronological File - Staff		May 1980
59	1	Chronological File - Staff		June 1980
59	2	Chronological File - Staff		July 1980
59	3	Chronological File - Staff		Aug. 1980
59	4	Chronological File - Staff		Sept. 1980
59	5	Chronological File - Staff		Oct. 1980
59	6	Chronological File - Staff		Nov. 1980
59	7	Chronological File - Staff		Dec. 1980
59	8	Chronological File - Foster		JanDec. 1981
59	9	Chronological File - Staff		Jan. 1981
59	10	Chronological File - Staff		Feb. 1981
59	11	Chronological File - Staff		Mar. 1981
59	12	Chronological File - Staff		Apr. 1981
59	13	Chronological File - Staff		May 1981

64		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
59	14	Chronological File - Staff	June 1981
59	15	Chronological File - Staff	July 1981
59	16	Chronological File - Staff	Aug. 1981
59	17	Chronological File - Staff	Sept. 1981
59	18	Chronological File - Staff	Oct. 1891
59	19	Chronological File - Staff	Nov. 1981
59	20	Chronological File - Staff	Dec. 1981
59	21	Chronological File - Foster	JanMar. 1982
59	22	Chronological File - Foster	AprJune 1982
59	23	Chronological File - Foster	July-Sept. 1982
59	24	Chronological File - Foster	OctDec. 1982
59	25	Chronological File - Staff	Jan. 1982
59	26	Chronological File - Staff	Feb. 1982
59	27	Chronological File - Staff	Mar. 1982
59	28	Chronological File - Staff	Apr. 1982
59	29	Chronological File - Staff	May 1982
60	1	Chronological File - Staff	June 1982
60	2	Chronological File - Staff	July 1982
60	3	Chronological File - Staff	Aug. 1982
60	4	Chronological File - Staff	Sept. 1982
60	5	Chronological File - Staff	Oct. 1982
60	6	Chronological File - Staff	Nov. 1982

<u>MG 3</u>	30, D 24	FOSTER, Harry Ernest	65
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
60	7	Chronological File - Staff	Dec. 1982
60	8	Chronological File - Staff	
60	9	Chronological File - Foster	JanMar. 1983
60	10	Chronological File - Foster	AprJune 1983
60	11	Chronological File - Foster	July-Sept. 1983
60	12	Chronological File - Foster	OctDec. 1983
		CANADA'S SPORTS HALL OF FAME	
60	13	25th Anniversary Dinner. Committee Meetings	1980
60	14	25th Anniversary Dinner. Committee Minutes	1980
60	15	25th Anniversary Dinner. General	1980
60	16	25th Anniversary Dinner. General	1980
60	17	25th Anniversary Dinner. HEF Notes	1980
60	18	25th Anniversary Dinner. HEF's Speech	1980
60	19	25th Anniversary Dinner. Lists of Participants, Committee Members	1980
		and Invitees	
60	20	25th Anniversary Dinner. Program Scripts	1980
60	21	25th Anniversary Dinner. Thank You Letters	1980
60	22	Administration and Personnel Policies	1983

Annual Meeting of Members of Canada's Sports Hall of Fame

Annual Meeting of Members, Minutes, Speeches, Reports and

Arlett, Allan. Report to Canada's Sport Hall of Fame

1978, 1979

1977-1978

1980

60

60

60

23

24

25

Correspondence

66		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
61	1	Board of Governors Meeting	1974
61	2	Board of Governors Meeting	1974
61	3	Board of Governors Meeting	1975
61	4	Board of Governors Meeting	1975
61	5	Board of Governors Meeting	1976
61	6	Board of Governors Meeting	1976
61	7	Board of Governors Meeting	1976-1977
61	8	Board of Governors Meeting	1977
61	9	Board of Governors Meeting	1978
61	10	Board of Governors Meeting	1979
61	11	Board of Governors Minutes	1979-1980
61	12	Board of Governors Minutes	1980
61	13	Board of Governors Meeting	1981
61	14	Board of Governors. Annual Meeting of Members	1981
61	15	Board of Governors Meeting	1982
61	16	Board of Governors Meeting	1982
61	17	Board of Governors Meeting	1982
61	18	Board of Governors Meeting	1982-1983
61	19	Board of Governors Meeting	1983
61	20	Board of Governors Meeting	1983-1984
61	21	Board of Governors Meeting	1983-1984
61	22	Board of Governors Meeting	1983-1984

61 24 Board of Governors Meeting 1984 62 1 Brief Requesting Support for Canada's Sports Hall of Fame From Ministry of Culture and Recreation 1981 62 2 Business Assessment of Canada's Sports Hall of Fame 1981 62 3 Canadian National Exhibition 1976-1978 62 4 Canadian National Exhibition Agreement 1960, 1965, 1973-1978 62 5 Canada's Sporting Heroes 1975-1976 62 6 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1976-1978 62 7 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1984 62 9 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1981-1982 62 10 Denett, Jack. Address 1969 62 11 Duties of Chairman n.d. 62 12 Executive Committee 1982 62 13 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 <	61	23	Board of Governors Meeting	1984
62 1 Brief Requesting Support for Canada's Sports Hall of Fame From Ministry of Culture and Recreation 1981 62 2 Business Assessment of Canada's Sports Hall of Fame 1981 62 3 Canadian National Exhibition 1976-1978 62 4 Canadian National Exhibition Agreement 1960, 1965, 1973-1978 62 5 Canada's Sporting Heroes 1975-1976 62 6 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1980 62 7 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1984 62 9 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1981-1982 62 10 Denett, Jack. Address 1969 62 11 Duties of Chairman n.d. 62 12 Executive Committee 1982 62 13 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1976 62 17 Finances 1975-1978			·	
62 2 Business Assessment of Canada's Sports Hall of Fame 1981 62 3 Canadian National Exhibition 1976-1978 62 4 Canadian National Exhibition Agreement 1960, 1965, 1973-1978 62 5 Canada's Sporting Heroes 1975-1976 62 6 Canada's Sporting Heroes 1976-1978 62 7 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1980 62 8 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1984 62 9 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1981-1982 62 10 Denett, Jack. Address 1969 62 11 Duties of Chairman n.d. 62 12 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 13 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	01	24	Board of Governors Meeting	1904
62 3 Canadian National Exhibition 1976-1978 62 4 Canadian National Exhibition Agreement 1960, 1965, 1973-1978 62 5 Canada's Sporting Heroes 1975-1976 62 6 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1980 62 7 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1984 62 9 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1981-1982 62 10 Denett, Jack. Address 1969 62 11 Duties of Chairman n.d. 62 12 Executive Committee 1982-1984 62 13 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1976 62 17 Finances 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	1	* * **	1981
62 4 Canadian National Exhibition Agreement 1960, 1965, 1973-1978 62 5 Canada's Sporting Heroes 1975-1976 62 6 Canada's Sporting Heroes 1976-1978 62 7 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1980 62 8 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1984 62 9 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1981-1982 62 10 Denett, Jack. Address 1969 62 11 Duties of Chairman n.d. 62 12 Executive Committee 1982 62 13 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1976 62 17 Finances 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	2	Business Assessment of Canada's Sports Hall of Fame	1981
62 5 Canada's Sporting Heroes 1975-1976 62 6 Canada's Sporting Heroes 1976-1978 62 7 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1980 62 8 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1984 62 9 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1981-1982 62 10 Denett, Jack. Address 1969 62 11 Duties of Chairman n.d. 62 12 Executive Committee 1982 62 13 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1976 62 17 Finances 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	3	Canadian National Exhibition	1976-1978
62 6 Canada's Sporting Heroes 1976-1978 62 7 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1980 62 8 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1984 62 9 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1981-1982 62 10 Denett, Jack. Address 1969 62 11 Duties of Chairman n.d. 62 12 Executive Committee 1982 62 13 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1975 62 17 Finances 1975-1978 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	4	Canadian National Exhibition Agreement	· ·
62 7 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1980 62 8 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1984 62 9 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1981-1982 62 10 Denett, Jack. Address 1969 62 11 Duties of Chairman n.d. 62 12 Executive Committee 1982 62 13 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1976 62 17 Finances 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	5	Canada's Sporting Heroes	1975-1976
62 8 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1979-1984 62 9 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1981-1982 62 10 Denett, Jack. Address 1969 62 11 Duties of Chairman n.d. 62 12 Executive Committee 1982 62 13 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1976 62 17 Finances 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	6	Canada's Sporting Heroes	1976-1978
62 9 Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin 1981-1982 62 10 Denett, Jack. Address 1969 62 11 Duties of Chairman n.d. 62 12 Executive Committee 1982 62 13 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1976 62 17 Finances 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	7	Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin	1979-1980
62 10 Denett, Jack. Address 1969 62 11 Duties of Chairman n.d. 62 12 Executive Committee 1982 62 13 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1976 62 17 Finances 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	8	Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin	1979-1984
62 11 Duties of Chairman n.d. 62 12 Executive Committee 1982 62 13 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1976 62 17 Finances 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	9	Canada's Sport Hall of Fame Bulletin	1981-1982
62 12 Executive Committee 1982 62 13 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1976 62 17 Finances 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	10	Denett, Jack. Address	1969
62 13 Executive Committee 1983-1984 62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1976 62 17 Finances 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	11	Duties of Chairman	n.d.
62 14 Expansion of Hall of Fame 1976-1978 62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1976 62 17 Finances 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	12	Executive Committee	1982
62 15 Federal Government 1976-1978 62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1976 62 17 Finances 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	13	Executive Committee	1983-1984
62 16 Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame 1976 62 17 Finances 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	14	Expansion of Hall of Fame	1976-1978
62 17 Finances 1975 62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	15	Federal Government	1976-1978
62 18 Finances 1975-1978	62	16	Film About Canada's Sport Hall of Fame	1976
	62	17	Finances	1975
62 19 Finances 1979-1980	62	18	Finances	1975-1978
	62	19	Finances	1979-1980

68		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
62	20	Financial Statements	1981
62	21	General Information on Sports Hall of Fame	n.d.
62	22	Fundraising	1981-1984
62	23	General Correspondence	1974
62	24	General Correspondence	1975
62	25	General Correspondence	1975
62	26	General Correspondence	1970, 1975-1976
62	27	General Correspondence	1976-1979
62	28	General Correspondence and Memoranda	1980
63	1	General Correspondence	1981
63	2	General Correspondence	1982-1984
63	3	General Correspondence	1982-1984
63	4	General Memorandum	1969-1970, 1975
63	5	Hall of Fame Members	1982
63	6	Hanlan, Ned. Statue	1981
63	7	Hanlan, Ned. Statue	1982-1984
63	8	Health and Welfare Canada	1975
63	9	HEF's Election as Chairman. Congratulatory Letters	1975
63	10	HEF's Election as Chairman. Press Releases	1975
63	11	History, Letters Patent, Selection Regulations, Collections Policy, Member Lists, Auditors Report	1981
63	12	Hockey Hall of Fame	1979

1110		G 11	
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
63	13	Hockey Hall of Fame and Canada's Sports Hall of Fame Relations	1983-1984
63	14	Honour Roll	n.d.
63	15	Induction Ceremony and Correspondence	1975
63	16	Induction Ceremony	1976
63	17	Induction Ceremony	1976-1977
63	18	Induction Ceremony	1978-1979
63	19	Induction Ceremony	1981
63	20	Induction Ceremony	1982-1984
63	21	Inductees for Football and Hockey [Lists and Biographies]	1975
63	22	Jarvis, Robert [Report on a Corporate Concept]	1979
63	23	Letters Patent and By-Laws	1971-1972
63	24	Lou Marsh Trophy	1972
63	25	Lou Marsh Trophy	1973
63	26	Lou Marsh Trophy	1975
63	27	Members of the Hall of Fame. Lists	1981
64	1	Memorandums	1977
64	2	Ministry of Culture and Recreation	1979
64	3	Minister of Fitness and Sport. Honourable Iona Campagnolio	1976-1977
64	4	Museum and Practices at Canada's Sports Hall of Fame. A Critical Review and Proposal for Action	1981
64	5	Nominations Committee	1975
64	6	Proposal to the Atkinson Charitable Foundation	1983

70		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
64	7	Renovations Project	1984
64	8	Renovations Project	1983-1984
64	9	Renovations Project	1983-1984
64	10	Renovations Project	1983-1984
64	11	A Request From Canada's Sport Hall of Fame for Capital Support	1980
64	12	Review and Proposals for Canada's Sports Hall of Fame	1981
64	13	Search Committee for Chairman	1984
64	14	Selection Committee	1974
64	15	Selection Committee. Minutes	1975
64	16	Selection Committee	1976-1977
64	17	Telegrams	1976
64	18	Telephone Logs for HEF	n.d.
64	19	West, J. Thomas (Curator). Press Releases on Appointment	1975
64	20	West, J. Thomas. Contact Reports	1976-1977
64	21	West, J. Thomas. Correspondence and Reports	1976-1978
64	22	West, J. Thomas. Contact Reports	1978
64	23	West, J. Thomas. Contact Reports	1979
64	24	West, J. Thomas. Correspondence, minutes, reports	1979
65	1	West, J. Thomas. Contact Reports	1980
65	2	West, J. Thomas. Correspondence	1981
65	3	West, J. Thomas. Contact Report	1981-1983
65	4	West, J. Thomas. Contact Reports	1983

Subject

Date

ADVERTISING. SUBJECT FILES

65	5	Account Changes	1977-1978
65	6	Advertising and Marketing International Network	1969-1970
65	7	Advertising and Marketing International Network	1971
65	8	Association of Canadian Advertisers	1970
65	9	Association of Canadian Advertisers. [Survey]	1970-1971
65	10	Association of Canadian Advertisers Gold Medal Submission	1971
65	11	Bouquet Letters. [Letters of Appreciation to Foster Advertising]	1955-1966
65	12	Budget Reports. [Audited Statements]	1969-1970
65	13	Budget Reports	1971
65	14	Budget Reports	1971
65	15	Calgary Branch	1971
65	16	Canadian National Exhibition	1980-1981
65	17	Collins, Arthur	1979
65	18	Collins, Arthur	1977
65	19	Deguerre, Fred	1977
65	20	Executive Committee	1971
65	21	Executive Committee	1975
66	1	Foster Building Roof Sign	1969-1974
66	2	Foster Building. Letters of Congratulations on New Building	1965

72		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
66	3	Foster Advertising Chairman on the Board Reports	1973-1974
66	4	Foster's 25th Anniversary. Letters of Congratulations	1969
66	5	Foster's 25th Anniversary	1969
66	6	General Memorandum	1977
66	7	Head Office Inter-Office Memorandum (1 of 2)	1962-1966, 1969-1970
66	8	Head Office Inter-Office Memorandum (2 of 2)	1962-1966, 1969-1970
66	9	Head Office Inter-Office Memorandum	1975
66	10	Institute of Canadian Advertising. Minutes and Newsletters	1970
66	11	Institute of Canadian Advertising. Minutes and Newsletters	1970
66	12	Institute of Canadian Advertising. Minutes and Newsletters	1970
66	13	Institute of Canadian Advertising. Minutes and Newsletters	1970
66	14	Institute of Canadian Advertising. Minutes and Newsletters	1971
66	15	Institute of Canadian Advertising. Minutes and Newsletters	1971
67	1	Internal Memorandum	1982-1983
67	2	Internal Memorandum	1982-1983
67	3	An Introduction to Foster Advertising Limited and Associated Companies	n.d.
67	4	Montreal Branch	1971
67	5	Montreal Management Committee Minutes	1971
67	6	O'Keefe Brewing Company Limited	[1967-1968]
67	7	Ontario Division Personnel Memorandum	1977-1978

MG 30, D 243 FOSTER, Harry Ernest 7				
Vol.	File	Subject	Date	
67	8	Ontario Division Personnel Memorandum	1978	
67	9	Prospect. CFRB [Presentation]	1969-1971	
67	10	Prospect. CFRB [Presentation]	1969-1971	
67	11	Regina Branch	1971	
67	12	Scene. Sherwood Communications Exchange of News Events. [Newsletters]	1977-1978	
67	13	Scene. Sherwood Communications Exchange of News Events. [Newsletters]	1978-1979	
67	14	Vancouver Branch	1971	
67	15	Winnipeg Branch	1971	
		ADVERTISING. CLIENT FILES		
67	16	Air Canada	1971	
67	17	Client Lists	1975	
67	18	Canada Dry	1971	
67	19	Canadian Breweries	1971	
67	20	Canadian General Towers	1970-1971	
67	21	Canadian National Exhibitions	1971	
67	22	Canadian Westinghouse	1971	
67	23	Colgate-Palmolive	1975	
67	24	Air Canada	1975	
67	25	Crown Life	1971	
67	26	Department of Trade and Development	1971	

74		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
67	27	General Motors	1971
67	28	B.F. Goodrich	1971
67	29	IBM Canada	1971
68	1	The Jockey Club Limited	1971
68	2	Johny Walker	1971
68	3	J.M. Schneider	1971
68	4	Maher Shoes	1971
68	5	Noxema	1971
68	6	Ontario Place	1970-1971
68	7	Outboard Marine Corporation	1971
68	8	Post Office	1971-1973
68	9	Prudential Insurance Company of America	1971
68	10	Robert Simpson Company [Simpson-Sears]	1971
68	11	Royal Winter Fair	1971
68	12	Royal Bank of Canada	1971
68	13	Samsonite	1970-1971
68	14	Workmen's Compensation Board	1971
		RIDLEY COLLEGE	
68	15	Annual Reports	1972
68	16	Annual Reports	1973

MG	30.	D	243
----	-----	---	-----

FOSTER, Harry Ernest

File	Subject	Date
17	Annual Reports	1974
18	Annual Reports	1975
19	Annual Reports	1977
20	Annual Reports	1979
21	Annual Reports	1980
22	Annual Reports	1981
23	Annual Reports	1982
24	Board of Governors Meetings	1972
25	Board of Governors Meetings	1973
26	Board of Governors Meetings	1975
27	Board of Governors Meetings	1976-1977
28	Board of Governors Meetings	1977
1	Board of Governors Meetings	1978
2	Board of Governors Meetings	1978
3	Board of Governors Meetings	1979
4	Board of Governors Meetings	1980
5	Board of Governors Meetings	1981
6	Board of Governors Meetings	1981
7	Board of Governors Meetings	1982
8	Board of Governors Meetings	1982
9	Board of Governors Meetings	1983
10	Board of Governors Meetings	1983
	17 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 27 28 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9	Annual Reports Board of Governors Meetings

File

Date

PERSONAL SERIES

70	1	Honourary Advisory Board of Canadian Special Olympics	1976
70	2	Iceland Trip	1973
70	3	Jules Léger, Governor-General of Canada	1976-1977
70	4	Marriage Certificate	1901
70	5	National Fitness Festival	1962
70	6	National Fitness Festival (1 of 3)	1962
70	7	National Fitness Festival (2 of 3)	1962
70	8	National Fitness Festival (3 of 3)	1962
70	9	Order of Canada	1977
70	10	Order of Canada	1980-1982
70	11	Order of Canada	1978-1979
70	12	Perkins, Betsy - William Bell Estate	1980
70	13	Perkins, Betsy - William Bell Estate	1981
70	14	Personal - 65th Birthday and Notes	n.d., 1969-1970
70	15	Personal - Finances, etc.	1979-1980
70	16	Popular Mutt Contest	1938
70	17	"Quotes" [About Foster]	n.d.
70	18	Radio and Television Broadcasts	1953-1980
70	19	The Rising Tide - History of the Harry E. Foster Charitable Foundation	n.d.
70	20	Royal Bank Award - Nomination of H.E.F.	1972

MG	30.	D	243
----	-----	---	-----

FOSTER, Harry Ernest	FΟ	STER.	Harry	Ernest
----------------------	----	-------	-------	---------------

MG 30, D 243 FOSTER, Harry Ernest			77
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
70	21	Edward Schreyer - Governor-General of Canada	1979
70	22	Sexiest Men in Toronto (Joan Sutton)	1979
70	23	Special Olympics	n.d., 1974-1977
70	24	Special Olympics	1968
70	25	Special Olympics	1976
70	26	University of Western Ontario - Honourary Degree	1979
71	1	Article - Public Daddy No. 1	n.d.
71	2	Articles on Foster	n.d.
71	3	Ballard, Harold	1971-1973
71	4	Canadian Association for Retarded Children International Award of Merit Dinner in Recognition of Mrs. Joseph Kennedy (1 of 7)	1965
71	5	Canadian Association for Retarded Children International Award of Merit Dinner in Recognition of Mrs. Joseph Kennedy (2 of 7)	1965
71	6	Canadian Association for Retarded Children International Award of Merit Dinner in Recognition of Mrs. Joseph Kennedy (3 of 7)	1965
71	7	Canadian Association for Retarded Children International Award of Merit Dinner in Recognition of Mrs. Joseph Kennedy (4 of 7)	1965
71	8	Canadian Association for Retarded Children International Award of Merit Dinner in Recognition of Mrs. Joseph Kennedy (5 of 7)	1965
71	9	Canadian Association for Retarded Children International Award of Merit Dinner in Recognition of Mrs. Joseph Kennedy (6 of 7)	1965
71	10	Canadian Association for Retarded Children International Award of Merit Dinner in Recognition of Mrs. Joseph Kennedy (7 of 7)	1965
71	11	Awards - Letters of Congratulation	1969-1970
71	12	Awards - Letters of Congratulation	1969-1972

78		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
71	13	Congratulatory Letters	1975
71	14	Congratulatory Letters	1976
71	15	Diary	1890
71	16	Donations to Various Charities	1980-1981
71	17	Foster Advertising	1973
71	18	Foster Foundation History	[1979]
71	19	Harry Foster Letters to "Dad"	n.d., 1934
71	20	H.E. Foster - Miscellaneous Notes	n.d.
71	21	H.E. Foster - Miscellaneous Notes	n.d.
71	22	H.E. Foster - Miscellaneous Notes	n.d.

MG 30, D 243 Vol. File Subject **Date**

PUBLICATIONS

72	1	A Field Test of the Prep Program	1979
72	2	A New Kind of Joy - The Story of the Special Olympics	1976
72	3	Enough Room for Joy: Jean Vanier's L'Arche; A Message for Our Time by Bill Clarke	1974
72	4	Joe's Story	1976
72	5	Mental Retardation: Journal	1969
72	6	Mental Retardation: Journal	1970
72	7	Mental Retardation: Journal	1971
72	8	Mental Retardation: Journal	1972
72	9	Mental Retardation: Journal	1973
72	10	Mental Retardation: Journal	1974
72	11	Mental Retardation: Journal	1975
72	12	Mental Retardation: Journal	1980
72	13	Mental Retardation: Journal	1981
72	14	The Ones Who Never Grow Up by Kay Kritzwiser	1963
72	15	The Prep Play Program - Play Skill Instruction For Young Mentally Retarded Children	1979
72	16	Twenty-Five Years of Growing Together - A History of The Ontario Association for the Mentally Retarded	1978

SPEECHES

80		FOSTER, Harry Ernest	MG 30, D 243
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
73	1	H.E. Foster Speeches, Volume VIII (Part 1)	1943-1973
73	2	H.E. Foster Speeches, Volume VIII (Part 2)	1943-1973
73	3	Speech and Reference Material - Mental Retardation	c. 1961-1968
73	4	Speech and Reference Material - Mental Retardation	c. 1961-1968
73	5	H.E. Foster Speeches	1962-1969
73	6	H.E. Foster Speeches	1962-1969
73	7	H.E. Foster Speeches	n.d., 1973-1975
73	8	H.E. Foster Speech - St. Patrick's Irish Dinner	1977
73	9	H.E. Foster Speaking Notes	n.d.
		OVERSIZE MATERIAL	
74	1	H.E. Foster Personal Scrapbook Material from 1937-1941	1937-1941
75	1	General Motors. Nancy Greene Scrapbook	1968
76	1	General Motors of Canada Ltd. Foster Advertising Ltd.	June 1972
76	2	Certificate for Accreditation presented to H. "Red" Foster	Aug. 1978
76	3	Certificate for Meritorious Service to H. "Red" Foster	Aug. 1978
76	4	Foster Advertising Ltd.	Aug. 1960
76	5	Scrapbook	1974
76	6	Scrapbook	1974

MG 3	30, D 24	FOSTER, Harry Ernest	81
Vol.	File	Subject	Date
77	1	Scrapbook	1971, 1973
77	2	Scrapbook	1952-1958
78	1	Scrapbook	1946-1949
78	2	38th Annual Toronto Horse Show Colissum. Scrapbook	1938
78	3	"Crown Brand Sports Club". Scrapbook	1934-1939
79	1	Scrapbook	1954
80	1	Northern Electric Company Ltd. Scrapbook	n.d.

3 posters on Manitoba Special Olympics are in the horizontal filing cabinets. See Manuscript Division for Access

n.d.

81

1